

The World's Largest Open Access Agricultural & Applied Economics Digital Library

This document is discoverable and free to researchers across the globe due to the work of AgEcon Search.

Help ensure our sustainability.

Give to AgEcon Search

AgEcon Search
http://ageconsearch.umn.edu
aesearch@umn.edu

Papers downloaded from **AgEcon Search** may be used for non-commercial purposes and personal study only. No other use, including posting to another Internet site, is permitted without permission from the copyright owner (not AgEcon Search), or as allowed under the provisions of Fair Use, U.S. Copyright Act, Title 17 U.S.C.

Department Publications 2011

Department of Applied Economics

University of Minnesota

September 2012

Department Publications

2011

Prepared by Linda Eells and Ellen Carlson

September 2012

Department of Applied Economics
College of Food, Agricultural and
Natural Resource Sciences
University of Minnesota
1994 Buford Avenue – 231 Ruttan Hall
St. Paul, MN 55108-6040
U.S.A.

The University of Minnesota is committed to the policy that all persons shall have equal access to its programs, facilities, and employment without regard to race, color, creed, religion, national origin, sex, age, marital status, disability, public assistance status, veteran status, or sexual orientation.

DEPARTMENT OF APPLIED ECONOMICS

UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA

The mission of the Department of Applied Economics is to serve Minnesota through academic excellence in education and research that is relevant to the needs of modern society. The thrust of the Department's efforts encompasses economic problems and policy alternatives related to: Environmental and Resource Economics; Food Systems; Growth, Development and Trade; and Public Sector Economics. Specific subareas include:

Agricultural and Food Marketing

Agricultural Finance

Agricultural Prices

Community Development

Consumption Economics

Economic Development

Economics of Public Services

Farm and Agribusiness Management

International Trade

Human Resources

Labor Economics

Land Use Planning

Production Economics

Public Policy

Regional Economics

Resource and Environmental Economics

State and Local Organization and Finance

The programs of the Department of Applied Economics include:

Undergraduate and Graduate Teaching Extension and Continuing Education Fundamental and Applied Research International Programs

Each faculty member engages in one or more of these complementary activities of the Department.

As a part of the education program of the Department, the staff periodically publishes research results, papers, and speeches. This portion of their work is indexed annually and catalogued so that it may be used as a reference for their projects and activities, and to make it more readily available to others. Also included are publications of former Department members where the publications are based on work conducted while at the University of Minnesota. This listing does not reflect all the educational research, teaching, or extension endeavors of the staff. Publications are indexed by author.

This list, plus lists from previous years are available on the Department of Applied Economics website at: http://www.apec.umn.edu/ResearchandOutreach/waitelibrary/DepartmentalPublications/ListofDepartmentPublic ations/index.htm.

DEPARTMENT OF APPLIED ECONOMICS UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA

DEPARTMENT PUBLICATIONS

CONTENTS

		PAGE
l.	BOOKS	1
II.	CHAPTERS IN BOOKS	1-4
III.	JOURNAL ARTICLES	4-11
IV.	BULLETINS, MONOGRAPHS AND PUBLISHED PROCEEDINGS A. STAFF PAPERS	12
	B. THE FOOD INDUSTRY CENTER	13
	C. CENTER FOR INTERNATIONAL FOOD AND AGRICULTURAL POLICY	14
	D. INTERNATIONAL SCIENCE & TECHNOLOGY PRACTICE & POLICY CENTER	14
	E. MISCELLANEOUS MONOGRAPHS	15-18
V.	EXTENSION PUBLICATIONS A. CENTER FOR FARM FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT	19-20
	B. MISCELLANEOUS EXTENSION PUBLICATIONS	20-22
VI.	POPULAR PRESS ARTICLES	22-24
VII.	OP-ED ARTICLES	25
VIII.	SPEECHES AND UNPUBLISHED PAPERS	26-28
IX.	COMPUTER SOFTWARE	29
Χ.	WEB PAGES	30-32
XI.	ABSTRACTS AND BOOK REVIEWS	32
XII.	THESES A. PH.D. THESES	33
	B. MASTER'S THESES	34
	C. PLAN B PAPERS	34-35
XIII.	AUTHOR INDEX	36-38

I. BOOKS

Authors do not have copies of books for distribution. Contact the publisher or your local book dealer for price and ordering information.

Indexing

Number

- 1. EASTER, K. WILLIAM; Perry, Jim, editor. **Water Policy in Minnesota: Issues, Incentives, and Action**. New York, NY: Resources for the Future, 2011.
- 2. Hamilton, Gary G.; Petrovic, Misha; SENAUER, BENJAMIN, editor. **The Market Makers: How Retailers are Reshaping the Global Economy**. New York, NY: Oxford University Press, 2011.
- 3. Kareiva, Peter; Tallis, Heather; Ricketts, Taylor H.; Daily, Gretchen C.; POLASKY, STEPHEN, editor. **Natural Capital: Theory and Practice of Mapping Ecosystem Services**. New York, NY: Oxford University Press, 2011.
- 4. Otsuka, Keijiro; RUNGE, C. FORD, editor. **Can Economic Growth be Sustained? The Collected Papers of Vernon W. Ruttan and Yujiro Hayami**. New York, NY: Oxford University Press, 2011.

II. CHAPTERS IN BOOKS

Authors do not have copies of books for distribution. Contact the publisher or your local book dealer for price and ordering information.

- 5. Adamowicz, W.L. (Vic); Naidoo, Robin; Nelson, Erik; POLASKY, STEPHEN; Zhang, Jing. "Nature-based tourism and recreation." IN: **Natural Capital: Theory and Practice of Mapping Ecosystem Services**, edited by Peter Kareiva, Heather Tallis, Taylor H. Ricketts, Gretchen C. Daily and STEPHEN POLASKY. New York, NY: Oxford University Press, 2011, pp.188-205.
- 6. COGGINS, JAY S.; TAFF, STEVEN J. "Water quality: trading and the effects of agricultural and energy policy." IN: **Water Policy in Minnesota: Issues, Incentives, and Action**, edited by K.WILLIAM EASTER and Jim Perry. New York, NY: Resources for the Future, 2011, pp.177-200.
- 7. Daily, Gretchen C.; Kareiva, Peter M.; POLASKY, STEPHEN; Ricketts, Taylor H.; Tallis, Heather.

 "Mainstreaming natural capital into decisions." IN: Natural Capital: Theory and Practice of Mapping

 Ecosystem Services, edited by Peter Kareiva, Heather Tallis, Taylor H. Ricketts, Gretchen C. Daily and

 STEPHEN POLASKY. New York, NY: Oxford University Press, 2011, pp.3-14..
- 8. EASTER, K. WILLIAM; Perry, Jim. "Lessons and opportunities for engagement by present and future policymakers." IN: Water Policy in Minnesota: Issues, Incentives, and Action, edited by K. WILLIAM EASTER and Jim Perry. New York, NY: Resources for the Future, 2011, pp.295-301.
- 9. EASTER, K. WILLIAM; Perry, Jim. "Time for action." IN: **Water Policy in Minnesota: Issues, Incentives, and Action**, edited by K. WILLIAM EASTER and Jim Perry. New York, NY: Resources for the Future, 2011, pp.3-14.

II. CHAPTERS IN BOOKS

- 10. FRUIN, JERRY; Stewart, Richard D. "Navigation, dredging, and protection: the checkered history of channel maintenance." IN: **Water Policy in Minnesota: Issues, Incentives, and Action**, edited by K. WILLIAM EASTER and Jim Perry. New York, NY: Resources for the Future, 2011, pp.158-176.
- 11. GARTNER, WILLIAM. "Convolutions and happenstance." IN: **Tourism social sciences series, v.16**, edited by L. Dwyer. Bingley, UK: Emerald, 2011, pp.73-88.
- 12. Hayami, Yujiro; RUTTAN, VERNON W. "Agricultural productivity differences among countries." IN: Can Economic Growth Be Sustained? The Collected Papers of Vernon W. Ruttan and Yujiro Hayami, edited by Keijiro Otsuka and C. FORD RUNGE. New York, NY: Oxford University Press, 2011, pp. 37-59.
- 13. Hayami, Yujiro; RUTTAN, VERNON W. "Factor prices and technical change in agricultural development: the United States and Japan, 1880-1060." IN: Can Economic Growth Be Sustained? The Collected Papers of Vernon W. Ruttan and Yujiro Hayami, edited by Keijiro Otsuka and C. FORD RUNGE. New York, NY: Oxford University Press, 2011, pp. 181-208.
- 14. Hayami, Yujiro; RUTTAN, VERNON W. "Korean rice, Taiwan rice, and Japanese agricultural stagnation: an economic consequence of colonialism." IN: Can Economic Growth Be Sustained? The Collected Papers of Vernon W. Ruttan and Yujiro Hayami, edited by Keijiro Otsuka and C. FORD RUNGE. New York, NY: Oxford University Press, 2011, pp. 63-86.
- 15. HOMANS, FRANCES R.; Newman, Raymond M. "Management of invasive aquatic species." IN: **Water Policy in Minnesota: Issues, Incentives, and Action**, edited by K. WILLIAM EASTER and Jim Perry. New York, NY: Resources for the Future, 2011, pp.226-245.
- Hsieh, S.C.; RUTTAN, VERNON W. "Environmental, technological, and institutional factors in the growth of rice production: Philippines, Thailand, and Taiwan." IN: Can Economic Growth Be Sustained? The Collected Papers of Vernon W. Ruttan and Yujiro Hayami, edited by Keijiro Otsuka and C. FORD RUNGE. New York, NY: Oxford University Press, 2011, pp. 87-126.
- 17. Nelson, Erik; Cameron, Richard; Regetz, James; POLASKY, STEPHEN; Daily, Gretchen C. "Terrestrial biodiversity." IN: Natural Capital: Theory and Practice of Mapping Ecosystem Services, edited by Peter Kareiva, Heather Tallis, Taylor H. Ricketts, Gretchen C. Daily and STEPHEN POLASKY. New York, NY: Oxford University Press, 2011, pp.229-245.
- 18. Nelson, Erik; Montgomery, Claire; Conte, Marc; POLASKY, STEPHEN. "The provisioning value of timber and non-timber forest products." IN: **Natural Capital: Theory and Practice of Mapping Ecosystem Services**, edited by Peter Kareiva, Heather Tallis, Taylor H. Ricketts, Gretchen C. Daily and STEPHEN POLASKY. New York, NY: Oxford University Press, 2011, pp.129-149.
- 19. Nelson, Erik; Wood, Stanley; Koo, Jawoo; POLASKY, STEPHEN. "Provisioning and regulatory ecosystem service values in agriculture." IN: **Natural Capital: Theory and Practice of Mapping Ecosystem Services**, edited by Peter Kareiva, Heather Tallis, Taylor H. Ricketts, Gretchen C. Daily and STEPHEN POLASKY. New York, NY: Oxford University Press, 2011, pp.150-167.
- 20. PARDEY, PHILIP G. "Agricultural technologies to feed future generations: reasons to revitalise." IN: **The G20 Cannes Summit 2011: A New Way Forward**, edited by John Kirton and Madeline Koch. London, England; Toronto, Canada: Newsdesk Media Group; G20 Research Group, 2011, pp.192-195. Web address: http://www.g8.utoronto.ca/newsdesk/cannes/index.

II. CHAPTERS IN BOOKS

- 21. POLASKY, STEPHEN. "Askö 2000: Commentary." IN: **Bringing ecologists and economists together: the Askö meetings and papers**, edited by Tore Söderqvist, A. Sundbaum, C. Folke, and K.-G. Mäler. New York, NY: Springer, 2011, pp.181-182.
- 22. POLASKY, STEPHEN; Caldarone, Giorgio; Duarte, T. Ka'eo; Goldstein, Joshua; Hannahs, Neil; Ricketts, Taylor; Tallis, Heather. "Putting ecosystem service models to work: conservation, management, and trade-offs." IN: Natural Capital: Theory and Practice of Mapping Ecosystem Services, edited by Peter Kareiva, Heather Tallis, Taylor H. Ricketts, Gretchen C. Daily and STEPHEN POLASKY. New York, NY: Oxford University Press, 2011, pp.249-263.
- 23. Reynolds, A; TEMPLE, J.; White, B.. **Economics benefits of intervention programs implemented in the first decade of life.** IN: The Pre-k debates: current controversies and issues, edited by Edward Zigler, Walter Gilliam, and W.Steven Barnett. Baltimore, MD: Brookes Publishing, 2011, pp.173-180.
- 24. RUNGE, C. FORD. "Stream river, delta: induced innovation in economic theory and environmental policy." IN: Can Economic Growth Be Sustained? The Collected Papers of Vernon W. Ruttan and Yujiro Hayami, edited by Keijiro Otsuka and C. FORD RUNGE. New York, NY: Oxford University Press, 2011, pp. 325-337.
- 25. RUNGE, C. FORD; Runge, Carlisle Piehl. "Investment in research is crucial in the quest to ensure food security." IN: **The G20 Cannes Summit 2011: A New Way Forward**, edited by John Kirton and Madeline Koch. London, England; Toronto, Canada: Newsdesk Media Group; G20 Research Group, 2011, pp.198-199. Web address: http://www.g8.utoronto.ca/newsdesk/cannes/index.html
- 26. RUTTAN, VERNON W. "Controversy about agricultural technology: lessons from the green revolution." IN: Can Economic Growth Be Sustained? The Collected Papers of Vernon W. Ruttan and Yujiro Hayami, edited by Keijiro Otsuka and C. FORD RUNGE. New York, NY: Oxford University Press, 2011, pp. 127-137.
- 27. RUTTAN, VERNON W. "Induced technical change, induced institutional change, and mechanism design." IN: Can Economic Growth Be Sustained? The Collected Papers of Vernon W. Ruttan and Yujiro Hayami, edited by Keijiro Otsuka and C. FORD RUNGE. New York, NY: Oxford University Press, 2011, pp. 301-322.
- 28. RUTTAN, VERNON W. "Social science knowledge and institutional change." IN: **Can Economic Growth Be Sustained? The Collected Papers of Vernon W. Ruttan and Yujiro Hayami**, edited by Keijiro Otsuka and C. FORD RUNGE. New York, NY: Oxford University Press, 2011, pp. 209-223.
- 29. RUTTAN, VERNON W. "The contribution of technological progress to farm output, 1950-1975." **IN: Can Economic Growth Be Sustained? The Collected Papers of Vernon W. Ruttan and Yujiro Hayami**, edited by Keijiro Otsuka and C. FORD RUNGE. New York, NY: Oxford University Press, 2011, pp. 23-36.
- 30. RUTTAN, VERNON W. "The new growth theory and development economics: a survey." IN: Can Economic Growth Be Sustained? The Collected Papers of Vernon W. Ruttan And Yujiro Hayami, edited by Keijiro Otsuka and C. FORD RUNGE. New York, NY: Oxford University Press, 2011, pp. 261-278.
- 31. RUTTAN, VERNON W. "The transition to agricultural sustainability." IN: **Can Economic Growth Be Sustained? The Collected Papers of Vernon W. Ruttan and Yujiro Hayami**, edited by Keijiro Otsuka and C.

 FORD RUNGE. New York, NY: Oxford University Press, 2011, pp. 245-260.

II. CHAPTERS IN BOOKS

Indexing Number

- 32. RUTTAN, VERNON W.; Hayami, Yujiro. "Induced innovation theory and agricultural development: a personal account." IN: Can Economic Growth Be Sustained? The Collected Papers of Vernon W. Ruttan and Yujiro Hayami, edited by Keijiro Otsuka and C. FORD RUNGE. New York, NY: Oxford University Press, 2011, pp. 10-19.
- 33. RUTTAN, VERNON W.; Hayami, Yujiro. "Toward a theory of induced institutional innovation." IN: Can Economic Growth Be Sustained? The Collected Papers of Vernon W. Ruttan and Yujiro Hayami, edited by Keijiro Otsuka and C. FORD RUNGE. New York, NY: Oxford University Press, 2011, pp. 224-242.
- 34. SENAUER, BENJAMIN; Reardon, Thomas. "The global spread of modern food retailing." IN: **The Market Makers: How Retailers are Reshaping the Global Economy**, edited by Gary G. Hamilton, Misha Petrovic and BENJAMIN SENAUER. New York, NY: Oxford University Press, 2011, pp.271-290.
- Tallis, Heather; POLASKY, STEPHEN. "Assessing multiple ecosystem services: an integrated tool for the real world." IN: **Natural Capital: Theory and Practice of Mapping Ecosystem Services**, edited by Peter Kareiva, Heather Tallis, Taylor H. Ricketts, Gretchen C. Daily and STEPHEN POLASKY. New York, NY: Oxford University Press, 2011, pp.34-50.
- 36. Tallis, Heather; POLASKY, STEPHEN. "How much information do managers need? The sensitivity of ecosystem service decisions to model complexity." IN: **Natural Capital: Theory and Practice of Mapping Ecosystem Services**, edited by Peter Kareiva, Heather Tallis, Taylor H. Ricketts, Gretchen C. Daily and STEPHEN POLASKY. New York, NY: Oxford University Press, 2011, pp.264-277.

III. JOURNAL ARTICLES

Journal articles may be obtained through your local university or public library. For information about journal articles contact the author (listed in capitals) at:

[Author]
University of Minnesota
Department of Applied Economics
1994 Buford Avenue – 231 Ruttan Hall
St. Paul, MN 55108-6040 U.S.A.
PHONE: (612) 625-1222; FAX: (612) 625-6245

- 37. Abbas, Dalia; Current, Dean; Ryans, Mark; TAFF, STEVEN; Hoganson, Howard; Brooks, Kenneth N. "Harvesting forest biomass for energy an alternative to conventional fuel treatments: trials in the Superior National Forest, USA." **Biomass and Bioenergy**, v.35, no.11, 2011, pp.4557-4564. doi:10.1016/j.biombioe.2011.06.030
- 38. Alston, Julian M.; ANDERSEN, MATT A.; James, Jennifer S.; PARDEY, PHILIP G. "The economic returns to U.S. public agricultural research." **American Journal of Agricultural Economics**, v.93, no.5, October 2011, pp.1257-1277. Web address: http://ajae.oxfordjournals.org/content/93/5/1257.short?rss=1

- 39. ANDERSEN, MATT A.; Alston, Julian M.; PARDEY, PHILIP G. "Capital services in U.S. agriculture: concepts, comparisons, and the treatment of interest rates." **American Journal of Agricultural Economics**, v.93, no.3, April 2011, pp.714-734.
- 40. Barton, David; BOLAND, MICHAEL; Chaddad, Fabio; Eversull, Eldon. "Current challenges in financing agricultural cooperatives." **Choices**, v.26, no.3, 3rd Quarter 2011. Web address: http://www.choicesmagazine.org/choices-magazine/theme-articles/critical-issues-for-agricultural-cooperatives/current-challenges-in-financing-agricultural-cooperatives
- 41. BEATTY, TIMOTHY K.M.; Crawford, Ian A. "How demanding is the revealed preference approach to demand?" **American Economic Review**, v.101, no. 6, October 2011, pp.2782-2795. Web address: http://pubs.aeaweb.org/doi/pdfplus/10.1257/aer.101.6.2782
- 42. BEATTY, TIMOTHY K.M.; Shimshack, Jay P. "School buses, diesel emissions, and respiratory health." **Journal of Health Economics**, v.30, no.5, September 2011, pp.987-999. Web address: http://www.sciencedirect.com/science/article/pii/S0167629611000701
- 43. BOLAND, MICHAEL; Hogeland, Julie; McKee, Greg. "Current issues in strategy for agricultural cooperatives." **Choices**, v.26, no.3, 3rd Quarter 2011. Web address: http://www.choicesmagazine.org/choices-magazine/theme-articles/critical-issues-for-agricultural-cooperatives/current-issues-in-strategy-for-agricultural-cooperatives
- 44. Blumenthal, Marsha; KALAMBOKIDIS, LAURA; Kiedrowski, P. Jay; Spry, John; TEMPLE, JUDY; Wahl, Jenny. **Bringing tax expenditures into the budget process.** St. Paul, MN: IN: State Tax Notes, v.60, pp.171-193, 2011.
- 45. BUHR, BRIAN L.; Ginn, Bruce. "U.S. meatpacking: dynamic forces of change in a mature industry."

 Choices, v.26, no.1, 1st Quarter 2011. Web address:

 http://www.choicesmagazine.org/magazine/article.php?article=166
- 46. BUHR, BRIAN L.; Holtkamp, Derald; Sornsen, Steve. "Healthy competition in the animal health industry." **Choices**, v.26, no.1, 1st Quarter 2011. Web address: http://www.choicesmagazine.org/magazine/article.php?article=164
- 47. Chida, Meriem; GARTNER, W.C. "Word bias in surveys and its impact on tourism expenditure studies." **Journal of Hospitality, Marketing, and Management**, v.20, no.1, 2011, pp.40-59.
- 48. Cleary, K.; Martinson, K.; Wilson, J.; LAZARUS, WILLIAM; Thomas, W.; Hathaway, M. "Round-bale feeder design affects hay waste and economics during horse feeding." **Journal of Equine Veterinary Science**, v.31, 2011, pp.292-293.
- 49. Cragg, Michael; Polek, Christine; POLASKY, STEPHEN. "Valuing properties with wetland potential." **The Appraisal Journal**, v.79, no.2, 2011, pp.126-142.
- 50. Dalton, Timothy J.; Lilja, Nina K.; JOHNSON, NANCY; Howeler, Reinhardt. "Farmer participatory research and soil conservation in Southeast Asian cassava systems." **World Development**, v.39, no.12, December 2011, pp.2176-2186. Web address: http://www.sciencedirect.com/science/article/pii/S0305750X11001410

- 51. Damon, Amy; GLEWWE, PAUL. "Valuing the benefits of the education provided by public universities: a case study of Minnesota." **Economics of Education Review**, v.30, no.6, December 2011, pp.1242-1261. Web address: http://www.sciencedirect.com/science/article/pii/S027277571100118X
- 52. DELBRIDGE, TIMOTHY A.; Coulter, Jeffrey A.; KING, ROBERT P.; Sheaffer, Craig C.; Wyse, Donald L..

 "Economic performance of long-term organic and conventional cropping systems in Minnesota."

 Agronomy Journal, v.103, no.5, September 2011, pp.1372-1382. Web address:

 https://www.agronomy.org/publications/aj/articles/103/5/1372?highlight=cT0oJTlyZGVsYnJpZGdlJTlyKSZ xPShqb3VybmFsOmFqKSZsZW49MTAmc3RhcnQ9MSZzdGVtPWZhbHNlJnNvcnQ9
- 53. Deng, Xiangzheng; Huang, Jikun; HUANG, QIUQIONG; Rozelle, Scott; Gibson, John. "Do roads lead to grassland degradation or restoration? A case study in Inner Mongolia, China." **Environment and Development Economics**, v.16, no.6, 2011, pp.751-773.
- 54. EIDMAN, VERNON R. "Effects of biofuel mandates in a context of ethanol demand constraints, cellulosic biofuel costs, and compliance mechanisms: discussion." **American Journal of Agricultural Economics**, v.93, no.2, January 2011, pp.488-489.
- 55. FARGIONE, J.E.; Lehman, C.; POLASKY, S. "Entrepreneurs, chance, and the deterministic concentration of wealth." **PLoS One**, v.6, no.7, e20729, 2011. Web address: http://www.plosone.org/article/info%3Adoi%2F10.1371%2Fjournal.pone.0020728
- Filho, Moises A. Resende; BUHR, BRIAN L. "Evidence of consumers' willingness to pay for the national animal identification system of the United States." **Economic Aplicada**, v.15, no.1, 2011, pp.5-22. Web address: http://www.scielo.br/scielo.php?script=sci_arttext&pid=S1413-80502011000100001&lng=en&nrm=iso&tlng=en
- 57. Fisher, Brendan; POLASKY, STEPHEN; Sterner, Thomas. "Conservation and human welfare: economic analysis of ecosystem services." **Environmental and Resource Economics**, v.48, no.2, June 2011, pp.151-159.
- Foley, Jonathan A.; Ramankutty, Navin; Brauman, Kate A.; Cassidy, Emily S.; Gerber, James S.; Johnston, Matt; Mueller, Nathaniel D.; O'Connell, Christine; Ray, Deepak K.; West, Paul C.; Balzer, Christian; Bennett, Elena M.; Carpenter, Stephen R.; Hill, Jason; Monfreda, Chad; POLASKY, STEPHEN; Rockstrom, Johan; Sheehan, John; Siebert, Stefan; Tilman, David; Zaks, David P.M. "Solutions for a cultivated planet."

 Nature, v.478, no.7369, October 20, 2011, pp.337-342. Web address: http://www.nature.com/nature/journal/v478/n7369/full/nature10452.html
- Folke, Carl; Jansson, Åsa; Rockström, Johan; Olsson, Per; Carpenter, Stephen R.; Chapin, F. Stuart III; Crépin, Anne-Sophie; Daily, Gretchen; Danell, Kjell; Ebbesson, Jonas; Elmqvist, Thomas; Galez, Victor; Moberg, Fredrik; Nilsson, Måns; Österblom, Henrik; Ostrom, Elinor; Persson, Åsa; Peterson, Garry; POLASKY, STEPHEN; Steffen, Will; Walker, Brian; Westley, Frances. "Reconnecting to the biosphere."

 AMBIO: A Journal of the Human Environment, v.40, no.7, 2011, pp.719-738. Web address: http://www.bioone.org/doi/full/10.1007/s13280-011-0184-y
- 60. Fore, Seth R.; LAZARUS, WILLIAM; Porter, Paul; Jordan, Nicholas. "Economics of small-scale on-farm use of canola and soybean for biodiesel and straight vegetable oil biofuels." **Biomass & Bioenergy**, v.35,no.1, January 2011, pp.193-202.

- 61. Fore, Seth. R.; Porter, Paul; LAZARUS, WILLIAM. "Net energy balance of small-scale on-farm biofuel production: canola- and soybean-based biodiesel and straight vegetable oil biofuels." **Biomass & Bioenergy**, v.35, no.5, May 2011, pp.2234-2244.
- 62. GLEWWE, PAUL; Maïga, Eugenie W. H. "The impacts of school management reforms in Madagascar: do the impacts vary by teacher type?" **Journal of Development Effectiveness**, v.3, no.4, December 2011, pp.435-469.
- 63. GLEWWE, PAUL; Dang, Hai-Anh Hoang. "Was Vietnam's economic growth in the 1990s pro-poor? An analysis of panel data from Vietnam." **Economic Development and Cultural Change**, v.59, no.3, April 2011, pp.583-608.
- 64. Guo, Xiaofang; YUE, CHENGYAN; Hall, Charles R. "Investigating factors affecting the U.S. national nursery trade: the implications of a gravity model." **HortScience**, v.46, no.11, 2011, pp.1518-1522.
- 65. Haight, Robert G.; HOMANS, FRANCES R.; Horie, Tetsuya; Mehta, Shefali V.; Smith, David J.; Venette, Robert C. "Assessing the cost of an invasive forest pathogen: a case study with oak wilt." **Environmental Management**, v.47, no.3, March 2011, pp.506-517.
- 66. HOMANS, FRANCES R.; SMITH, DAVID J. "Evaluating management options for aquatic invasive species: concepts and methods." **Biological Invasions**, Online First, November 19, 2011. Web address: http://www.springerlink.com/content/fl5x44x10x41x278/
- 67. HOMANS, FRANCES; Horie, Tetsuya. "Optimal detection strategies for an established invasive pest." **Ecological Economics**, v.70, no.6, April 15, 2011, pp.1129-1138.
- 67a. HOVHANNISYAN, VARDGES; Gould, Brian W. "Quantifying the structure of food demand in China: an econometric approach." **Agricultural Economics**, v.42, Supplement, 2011, pp.1-17.
- 68. KALAMBOKIDIS, LAURA. "Spreading the word about Extension's public value." **Journal of Extension**, v.49, no.2, April 2011. Web address: http://www.joe.org/joe/2011april/pdf/JOE_v49_2a1.pdf
- 69. Kiiza, Barnabas; PEDERSON, GLENN; Lwasa, Stephen. "The role of market information in adoption of agricultural seed technology in rural Uganda." **International Journal of ICT Research and Development in Africa**, v.2, no.1, January-March 2011, pp.30-47.
- 70. KINSEY, JEAN; Seltzer, Jon; MA, XUDONG; RUSH, JEFF. "Natural selection: 2006 E. coli recall of fresh spinach." **American Journal of Agricultural Economics**, v.92, no.2, January 2011, pp.629-635.
- 71. Kinzig, A.; Perrings, C.; Chapin, F.S. III; POLASKY, S.; Smith, V.K.; Tilman, D.; Turner, B.L. II. **Paying for ecosystem services: promise and peril.** IN: Science, v.334, pp.603-604, November 2011. doi:10.1126/science.1210297.
- 72. KONISHI, YOSHIFUMI; ADACHI, KENJI. "A framework for estimating willingness-to-pay to avoid endogenous environmental risks." **Resource and Energy Economics**, v.33, no.1, January 2011, pp.130-154.

- 73. Kostandini, Genti; Mills, Bradford; MYKEREZI, ELTON. "Ex ante evaluation of drought-tolerant varieties in Eastern and Central Africa." **Journal of Agricultural Economics**, v.62, no.1, February 2011, pp.172-206.
- 74. Kostandini, Genti; MYKEREZI, ELTON; Tanellari, Eftila. "Viability of organic production in rural counties: county and state-level evidence from the United States." **Journal of Agricultural and Applied Economics**, v.43, no.3, August 2011, pp.443-451. Web address: http://purl.umn.edu/113539
- 75. Kostandini, Genti; MYKEREZI, ELTON; Tanellari, Eftila; Dib, Nour M. "Does buyer experience pay off? Evidence from eBay." **Review of Industrial Organization**, Online First, July 2011. Web address: http://www.springerlink.com/content/236177564q8j1756/export-citation
- 76. LAZARUS, WILLIAM F.; TIFFANY, DOUGLAS G.; Zalesny Jr., Ronald S.; Riemenschneider, Don E. "Economic impacts of short rotation woody crops for energy or oriented strand board: a Minnesota case study."

 Journal of Forestry, April-May 2011, pp.149-156.
- 77. Lewis, David J.; Plantinga, Andrew J.; Nelson, Erik; POLASKY, STEPHEN. "The efficiency of voluntary incentive policies for preventing biodiversity loss." **Resource and Energy Economics**, v.33, no.1, 2011, pp.192-211.
- 78. Liebenberg, Frikke; PARDEY, PHILIP G.; Kahn, M. "South African agricultural R&D investments: sources, structure, and trends, 1910-2007." **Agrekon**, v.50, no.2, 2011, pp.1-26. Web address: http://www.tandfonline.com/doi/pdf/10.1080/03031853.2011.589970
- 79. Liebenberg, Frikkie; PARDEY, PHILIP G. "South African agricultural R&D: policies and public institutions, 1880-2007." **Agrekon**, v.50, no.1, March 2011, pp.1-15.
- 80. Lin, Bling-Hwan; SMITH, TRAVIS A.; Lee, Jonq-Ying; Hall, Kevin D. "Measuring weight outcomes for obesity intervention strategies: the case of a sugar-sweetened beverage tax." **Economics and Human Biology**, Article in Press, 2011.
- 81. LINSCHEID, NEIL. "In other words: sending the right rural message." **RMJ: Rural Minnesota Journal**, v.6, 2011, pp.69-80.
- 82. Martinson, K.; Cleary, K.; Ross, K.; Wilson, J.; LAZARUS, WILLIAM; Thomas, W.; Hathaway, M. "Round-bale feeder design affects hay waste and intake during horse feeding." **Journal of Animal Science**, v.89, E-supplement 1, 2011, pp.319.
- 83. MORSE, GEORGE W. "Regionalization with or without specialization: a call for a national research agenda." **Journal of Extension**, v.49, no.2, April 2011. Web address: http://www.joe.org/joe/2011april/pdf/JOE_v49_2comm1.pdf
- 84. OKEDIJI, TADE O. "Social fragmentation and economic growth: evidence from developing countries." **Journal of Institutional Economics**, v.7, no.1, 2011, pp.77-104.
- 85. OLSON, KENT; Boehlje, Mike. "Theme overview: fundamental forces affecting agribusiness industries, part II." **Choices**, v.26, no.1, 1st Quarter 2011. Web address: http://www.choicesmagazine.org/magazine/pdf/block_58.pdf

- 86. Onstad, David W.; Mitchell, Paul D.; HURLEY, TERRANCE M.; Lundgren, Jonathan G.; Porter, R. Patrick; Krupke, Christian H.; Spencer, Joseph L.; Difonza, Christine D.; Baute, Tracey S.; Hellmich, Richard L.; Buschman, Lawrent L.; Hutchison, William D.; Tooker, John F. "Seeds of change: corn seed mixtures for resistance management and integrated pest management." Journal of Economic Entomology, v.104, no.2, 2011, pp.343-352. Web address: http://ddr.nal.usda.gov/dspace/bitstream/10113/49931/1/IND44590283.pdf
- 87. PARDEY, PHILIP G. "A strategic look at global wheat production, productivity and R&D developments." **Czech Journal of Genetics and Plant Breeding**, v.47, Special Issue, 2011, pp.S6-S19. Web address: http://www.agriculturejournals.cz/publicFiles/48940.pdf
- 88. Park, Timothy A.; DAVIS, ELIZABETH E. "Productivity and efficiency impacts of human resources practices in food retailing." **Applied Economics**, v.43, no.30, 2011, pp. 4689-4697.
- 89. PEDERSON, GLENN; Sakaimbo, Nicholas. "Default and loss given default in agriculture." **Agricultural Finance Review**, v.71, no.2, 2011, pp.148-161.
- 90. POLASKY, STEPHEN; Carpenter, Stephen R.; Folke, Carl; Keeler, Bonnie. "Decision-making under great uncertainty: environmental management in an era of global-change." **Trends in Ecology and Evolution**, v.26, no.8, August 2011, pp.398-404.
- 91. POLASKY, STEPHEN; De Zeeuw, Aart; Wagener, Florian. "Optimal management with potential regime shifts." **Journal of Environmental Economics and Management**, v.62, no.2, September 2011, pp.229-240.
- 92. POLASKY, STEPHEN; Nelson, Erik; Pennington, Derric; Johnson, Kris A. "The impact of land-use change on ecosystem services, biodiversity and returns to landowners: a case study in the state of Minnesota."

 Environmental and Resource Economics, v.48, no.2, February 2011, pp.219-242.
- 93. Reynolds, Arthur J.; TEMPLE, JUDY A.; Ou, Suh-Ruu; Arteaga, Irma A.; White, Barry A.B. "School-based early childhood education and age-28 well-being: effects by timing, dosage, and subgroups." IN **Science**, v.333, no.6040, July 15, 2011, pp. 360-364. Web address: http://www.sciencemag.org/content/333/6040/360.full
- 94. Reynolds, Arthur J.; TEMPLE, JUDY A.; Ou, Suh-Ruu; Arteaga, Irma A.; White, Barry A.B. "Supporting online materials for: school-based early childhood education and age-28 well-being: effects by timing, dosage, and subgroups." IN **Science**, v.333, no.6040, July 15, 2011, pp. 360-364, Supporting Online Material. Web address: http://www.sciencemag.org/content/early/2011/06/08/science.1203618/suppl/DC1
- 95. Reynolds, Arthur J.; TEMPLE, JUDY A.; White, Barry A.B.; Ou, Suh-Ruu; Robertson, Dylan L. "Age 26 cost-benefit analysis of the child-parent center early education program." **Child Development**, v.82, no.1, January-February 2011, pp.379-404.
- 96. Rihn, Alicia L.; YUE, CHENGYAN; Behe, Bridget; Hall, Charles. "Generations X and Y attitudes toward fresh flowers as gifts: implications for the floral industry." **HortScience**, v.46, no.5, 2011, pp.736-743.
- 97. RITTER, JOSEPH A.; Taylor, Lowell J. "Racial disparity in unemployment." **Review of Economics and Statistics**, v.93, no.1., February 2011, pp.30-42.

- 98. ROE, TERRY L. "Entry fixed costs to trade: estimates, dynamics, and policy: discussion." **American Journal of Agricultural Economics**, v.93, no.2, January 2011, pp.463-464.
- 99. RUNGE, C. FORD. "Should soft drinks be taxed more heavily?" **Choices**, v.26, no.3, 3rd Quarter 2011. Web address: http://www.choicesmagazine.org/choices-magazine/policy-issues/should-soft-drinks-betaxed-more-heavily
- 100. RUNGE, C. FORD; JOHNSON, JUSTIN; Runge, Carlisle Piehl. "Better milk than cola: soft drink taxes and substitution effects." **Choices**, v.26, no.3, 3rd Quarter 2011. Web address: http://www.choicesmagazine.org/choices-magazine/policy-issues/better-milk-than-cola-soft-drink-taxes-and-substitution-effects
- 101. Seo, Bosu; SENAUER, BENJAMIN. "The effect of education on health among US residents in relation to country of birth." **Health Economics**, v.20, no.1, January 2011, pp.45-55.
- 102. SMITH, RODNEY B.W.; Gemma, Masahiko; Palinisami, K. "Profit based efficiency measures, with an application to rice production in southern India." **Journal of Agricultural Economics**, v.62, no.2, June 2011, pp.340-356.
- 103. Sporleder, Thomas L.; BOLAND, MICHAEL A. "Exclusivity of agrifood supply chains: seven fundamental economic characteristics." **International Food and Agribusiness Management Review**, v.14, no.5, 2011. Web address: https://www.ifama.org/publications/journal/vol14/cmsdocs/20110087_Formatted.pdf
- 104. Stevenson, G.W.; Clancy, Kate; KING, ROBERT P.; Lev, Larry; Ostrom, Marcia; Smith, Stewart. "Midscale food value chains: an introduction." **Journal of Agriculture, Food Systems, and Community Development**, v.1, no.4, Spring-Summer 2011, pp.27-34.
- STINSON, THOMAS F.; Albisu, Luis Miguel; Canavari, Maurizio; Larson, Ronald; Gracia, Azucena. "Differences in household attitudes on food defence and food safety: an international comparison." International Journal of Food Safety, Nutrition, and Public Health, v.4, no.1, 2011, pp.29-44. doi: 10.1504/IJFSNPH.2011.042573
- 106. Vu, Linh; GLEWWE, PAUL. "Impacts of rising food prices on poverty and welfare in Vietnam." **Journal of Agricultural and Resource Economics**, v.36, no.1, April 2011, pp.14-27. Web address: http://purl.umn.edu/105512
- 107. WEST, KRISTINE LAMM; MYKEREZI, ELTON. "Teachers' unions and compensation: the impact of collective bargaining on salary schedules and performance pay schemes." **Economics of Education Review**, v.30, no.1, 2011, pp.99-108.
- 108. YUE, CHENGYAN; Dennis, Jennifer H.; Behe, Bridget K.; Hall, Charles R.; Campbell, Benjamin L.; Lopez, Roberto G. "Investigating consumer preference for organic, local, or sustainable plants." **HortScience**, v.46, no.4, 2011, pp.610-615.
- 109. YUE, CHENGYAN; HURLEY, TERRANCE M.; Andersen, Neil. "Do native and invasive labels affect consumer willingness to pay for plants? Evidence from experimental auctions." **Agricultural Economics**, v.42, no. 2, March 2011, pp.195-205.

Indexing Number

110. YUE, CHENGYAN; Tong, Cindy. "Consumer preferences and willingness to pay for existing and new apple varieties: evidence from apple tasting choice experiments." **HortTechnology**, v.21, no.3, June 2011, pp.376-383.

A. STAFF PAPERS

The Staff Paper series is published by the Department of Applied Economics at the University of Minnesota. Staff Papers are available on the World Wide Web site *AgEcon Search*: http://ageconsearch.umn.edu

Paper copies of Staff Papers are available from:

Waite Library
University of Minnesota
Department of Applied Economics
1994 Buford Avenue – 232 Ruttan Hall
St. Paul, MN 55108-6040 U.S.A.
PHONE: (612) 625-1705; FAX: (612) 625-6245

EMAIL: lle@umn.edu

- 111. Alston, Julian M.; ANDERSEN, MATT A.; James, Jennifer S.; PARDEY, PHILIP G. The economic returns to U.S. public agricultural research. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota, Department of Applied Economics, International Science and Technology Practice and Policy (INSTEPP), 2011. (Staff paper P10-8 Revised July 2011; InSTePP paper 10-04 Revised July 2011) Web address: http://purl.umn.edu/95522
- 112. LAZARUS, WILLIAM F.; GOODKIND, ANDREW; Gallagher, Paul; Conway, Roger. Carbon prices required to make digesters profitable on U.S. dairy farms of different sizes. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota, Department of Applied Economics, 2011. (Staff paper P11-1 Revised) Web address: http://purl.umn.edu/98628
- 113. NORDQUIST, DALE W.; KURTZ, JAMES N.; NITCHIE, DONALD L.; Paulson, Garen J.; Froslan, Janet M.; Woodford, John L. **Southwestern Minnesota Farm Business Management Association 2010 annual report**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota, Department of Applied Economics, 2011. (Staff paper P11-4) Web address: http://purl.umn.edu/102567
- 114. PEDERSON, GLENN D.; Chu, Yu-Szu; RICHARDSON, WYNN. **Community bank assessment of agricultural portfolio risk exposure: the literature and the methods in use**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota, Department of Applied Economics, 2011. (Staff paper P11-3) Web address: http://purl.umn.edu/107483
- 115. PEDERSON, GLENN D.; Chu, Yu-Szu; RICHARDSON, WYNN. **A visual approach to community bank assessment of agricultural portfolio risk exposure**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota, Department of Applied Economics, 2011. (Staff paper P11-6) Web address: http://purl.umn.edu/115673
- 116. TAFF, STEVEN J. **Minnesota farm real estate sales: 1990 2010**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota, Department of Applied Economics, 2011. (Staff paper P11-5) Web address: http://purl.umn.edu/104819
- 117. WHITE, JAMES M.; PEDERSON, GLENN D. Challenges in demonstrating the impact of overconfidence in M&A activity. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota, Department of Applied Economics, 2011. (Staff paper P11-2) Web address: http://purl.umn.edu/100398

B. THE FOOD INDUSTRY CENTER

http://foodindustrycenter.umn.edu

The University of Minnesota, Food Industry Center (TFIC) Working Papers are available on the World Wide Web site: *AgEcon Search*: http://ageconsearch.umn.edu

Paper copies of TFIC Working Papers are available from:

The Food Industry Center
University of Minnesota
Department of Applied Economics
1994 Buford Avenue – 317 Ruttan Hall
St. Paul, MN 55108-6040 U.S.A.
PHONE: (612) 625-7019: EAX: (612) 625-27

PHONE: (612) 625-7019; FAX: (612) 625-2729

EMAIL: tfic@umn.edu

- 118. **Annual report 2010-2011**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota, The Food Industry Center, 2007-. Web address: http://foodindustrycenter.umn.edu/Publications/AnnualReports/index.htm
- 119. **Cost/Benefit Hunger Impact Study**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota, The Food Industry Center and Target Corporation, 2010. Web address http://www.hungerfreemn.org/hunger-in-mn/hunger-statistics/cost-benefit-study.
- 120. KING, ROBERT P.; Backus, Gé B.C. **The role of standards in promoting food system sustainability**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota, The Food Industry Center, 2011. Web address: http://foodindustrycenter.umn.edu/prod/groups/cfans/@pub/@cfans/@tfic/documents/content/cfans_content_353244.pdf
- 121. **TFIC Newsletter**, v.16, no.1, Spring 2011, "Experiential Learning in the Food Industry". Web address: http://foodindustrycenter.umn.edu/Publications/Newsletter/index.htm

C. CENTER FOR INTERNATIONAL FOOD AND AGRICULTURAL POLICY

Bulletins from the University of Minnesota, Center for International Food and Agricultural Policy are available on the World Wide Web site *AgEcon Search*: http://ageconsearch.umn.edu

Paper copies of Center for International Food and Agricultural Policy are available from

Center for International Food and Agricultural Policy University of Minnesota
Department of Applied Economics
1994 Buford Avenue – 332 Ruttan Hall
St. Paul, MN 55108-6040 U.S.A.

PHONE: (612) 625-8713 EMAIL: cifap@umn.edu

Indexing Number

- 122. ROE, TERRY L.; Shane, Mathew; HEERMAN, KARI. Macroeconomic imbalances in the world economy.

 University of Minnesota, Center for International Food and Agricultural Policy. (Working Paper WP11-1)

 Web address: http://purl.umn.edu/109244
- 123. RUNGE, C. FORD; Gonzalez-Valero. The theory and practice of performance indicators for sustainable food security: a checklist approach. University of Minnesota, Center for International Food and Agricultural Policy. (Working Paper WP11-2) Web address: http://purl.umn.edu/117537

IV. BULLETINS, MONOGRAPHS AND PUBLISHED PROCEEDINGS

D. INTERNATIONAL SCIENCE & TECHNOLOGY PRACTICE & POLICY CENTER

http://www.instepp.umn.edu

InSTePP papers are available on the World Wide Web site AgEcon Search: http://ageconsearch.umn.edu

Contact the International Science & Technology Practice & Policy Center (InSTePP) at:

International Science & Technology Practice & Policy Center University of Minnesota
Department of Applied Economics
219 Ruttan Hall
1994 Buford Avenue
St. Paul, MN 55108-6040 U.S.A.
PHONE: (612) 625-8779

EMAIL: instepp@umn.edu

Indexing Number

124. Alston, Julian M.; ANDERSEN, MATT A.; James, Jennifer S.; PARDEY, PHILIP G. The economic returns to U.S. public agricultural research. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota, Department of Applied Economics, International Science and Technology Practice and Policy (INSTEPP), 2011. (Staff paper P10-8 Revised July 2011; InSTePP paper 10-04 Revised July 2011) Web address: http://purl.umn.edu/95522

E. MISCELLANEOUS MONOGRAPHS

The publisher is the best source for these monographs. For further assistance in ordering, contact the author(s) (listed in capital letters) at the following address:

[Author]
University of Minnesota
Department of Applied Economics
1994 Buford Avenue – 231 Ruttan Hall
St. Paul, MN 55108-6040 U.S.A.
PHONE: (612) 625-1222; FAX: (612) 625-6245

- 125. Alston, Julian M.; PARDEY, PHILIP G. "Emerging food security challenges." IN: **The Australian Water Project, Volume 1, Crisis and Opportunity: Lessons of Australian Water Reform**, Draft Discussion Paper, edited by John Langford and John Briscoe. Melbourne, Australia: The Committee for Economic Development of Australia (CEDA), 2011, pp.150-159. Web address: http://www.ceda.com.au/media/154748/waterprojectdigital.pdf
- 126. Andersson, Fredrik; DAVIS, ELIZABETH E.; Freedman, Matthew L.; Lane, Julia I.; McCall, Brian P.; Sandusky, L. Kristin. **Decomposing the sources of earnings inequality: assessing the role of reallocation**. Bonn, Germany: Institute for the Study of Labor, 2011. (IZA discussion paper 6182) Web address: http://ftp.iza.org/dp6182.pdf
- 127. APLAND, JEFFREY; MOON, JIN-YOUNG. Minnesota low carbon fuels standard study: economic modeling. IN: Minnesota low carbon fuels standard study: final report, prepared for Minnesota Department of Commerce, Contract No. 24112, June 2011. Web address: http://www.cts.umn.edu/Publications/ResearchReports/reportdetail.html?id=2030
- 128. BEATTY, TIMOTHY K.M.; Blow, Laura; Crossley, Thomas F.; O'Dea, Cormac. **Cash by any other name? Evidence on labelling from the UK winter fuel payment**. London, England: Institute for Fiscal Studies, 2011. (IFS working paper 09/11) Web address: http://www.ifs.org.uk/wps/wp1109.pdf
- 129. BEATTY, TIMOTHY K.M.; Blow, Laura; Crossley, Thomas F.; O'Dea, Cormac. Is there a "heat or eat" trade-off in the UK? London, England: Institute for Fiscal Studies, 2011. (IFS working paper 10/11) Web address: http://www.ifs.org.uk/publications/5603
- 130. Becker, Dennis; TAFF, STEVEN J.; SMALE, ANDREW; Wilson, David; Ek, Alan; Hartley, Chuck; Fernholz, Katie; Bratkovich, Steve; Bowyer, Jim; Miller, Cheryl. Forest biomass heating and electricity in Grand Portage, MN: an assessment of existing and potential energy demand and alternative biomass energy production systems. Minneapolis, MN: Dovetail Partners, 2011.
- 131. Becker, Dennis; TAFF, STEVEN J.; SMALE, ANDREW; Wilson, David; Ek, Alan; Klapperich, Jon; Hartley, Chuck; Fernholz, Katie; Bratkovich, Steve; Bowyer, Jim; Atwood, Gary; Miller, Cheryl. Forest biomass heating and electricity in Cook County, MN, phase I report. Minneapolis, MN: Dovetail Partners, 2011.

E. MISCELLANEOUS MONOGRAPHS

- 132. Blasberg, Amy; Forry, Nicole; Tout, Kathryn; CARLIN, CAROLINE; DAVIS, ELIZABETH; Isner, Tabitha.

 Minnesota child care choices: families' employment patterns and child care-related work disruptions.

 Minneapolis, MN: Child Trends; University of Minnesota; Amherst H. Wilder Foundation, 2011. Web address: http://mdmnresearchpartnership.com/wp-content/uploads/2011/09/ChildTrendsBrief_WorkDisrupt_Final.pdf
- 133. Blumenthal, Marsha; KALAMBOKIDIS, LAURA; Kiedrowski, P. Jay; Spry, John; TEMPLE, JUDY; Wahl, Jenny. Tax expenditure review report: bringing tax expenditures into the budget process. St. Paul, MN: Minnesota Revenue, 2011.
- BUHR, BRIAN L.; MOON, JIN-YOUNG. **2011 Minnesota livestock industry benchmark report; an economic baseline of Minnesota's animal agriculture: eight years later.** St. Paul, MN: Minnesota Agri-Growth Council, 2011. Web address: http://www.agrigrowth.org/pdf/FullLivestockReport2012.pdf
- DAVIS, ELIZABETH; Blasberg, Amy; Tout, Kathryn; Forry, Nicole; CARLIN, CAROLINE; Isner, Tabitha.

 Minnesota child care choices: families' participation in the Child Care Assistance Program. Minneapolis, MN: Child Trends; University of Minnesota; Amherst H. Wilder Foundation, 2011. Web address: http://mdmnresearchpartnership.com/wp-content/uploads/2011/09/ChildTrendsBrief CCAP Final.pdf
- 136. Forry, Nicole; Blasberg, Amy; Tout, Kathryn; Isner, Tabitha; CARLIN, CAROLINE; DAVIS, ELIZABETH.

 Minnesota child care choices: child care decision-making and perceptions of quality. Minneapolis, MN:
 Child Trends; University of Minnesota; Amherst H. Wilder Foundation, 2011. Web address:
 http://mdmnresearchpartnership.com/wpcontent/uploads/2011/09/ChildTrendsBrief_Decision_Final2.pdf
- GLEWWE, PAUL; Hanushek, Eric A.; HUMPAGE, SARAH D.; RAVINA, RENATO. School resources and educational outcomes in developing countries: a review of the literature from 1990 to 2010.
 Cambridge, MA: National Bureau of Economic Research, 2011. (Working paper 17554) Web address: http://www.nber.org/papers/w17554.pdf
- Goldstein, Bernard D.; Carothers, Leslie; Davies, J. Clarence; Dernbach, John; Gilman, Paul; Hawkins, Neil; Kavanaugh, Michael; POLASKY, STEPHEN; Ruffing, Kenneth G.; Russell, Armistead G.; Sutherland, Susanna H.; Zeise, Lauren. Sustainability and the U.S. EPA. Washington, DC: National Academies Press, 2011. Web address: http://www.nap.edu/catalog.php?record_id=13152
- 139. Gregory, Christian; SMITH, TRAVIS; Wendt, Minh. How Americans rate their diet quality: an increasingly realistic perspective. Washington, DC: U.S. Department of Agriculture, Economic Research Service, 2011. (Economic information bulletin 83) Web address: http://www.ers.usda.gov/publications/eib83/
- 140. Isner, Tabitha; Blasberg, Amy; Tout, Kathryn; CARLIN, CAROLINE; DAVIS, ELIZABETH; Forry, Nicole.
 Minnesota child care choices: families' awareness and use of a pilot quality rating and improvement system. Minneapolis, MN: Child Trends; University of Minnesota; Amherst H. Wilder Foundation, 2011.
 Web address: http://mdmnresearchpartnership.com/wp-content/uploads/2011/09/ChildTrendsBrief ParentAware Final.pdf

E. MISCELLANEOUS MONOGRAPHS

- 141. KING, ROBERT P.; Backus, Gé B.C.. "De rol van standaarden in het bevorderen van een duurzaam voedselsysteem." IN: **Voedselbalans 2011**, Deel IV Capita Selecta. The Hague, Netherlands: LEI-Wageningen UR, 2011, pp.28-43. Web address: http://www.lei.wur.nl/NR/rdonlyres/2A3C9F9F-BAD0-4BB3-8769-53B40EABC049/138841/VDeelIV.pdf
- Mayer, Larry A.; Boufadel, Michel C.; Brenner, Jorge; Carney, Robert S.; Cooper, Cortis, K.; Deming, Jody W.; Die, David J.; Eagle, Josh; Geraci, Joseph R.; Knuth, Barbara A.; Lee, Kenneth; Morris, James T.; POLASKY, STEPHEN; Rabalais, Nancy N.; Stahl, Ralph G. Jr.; Yoskowitz, David W.. Approaches for Ecosystem Services Valuation for the Gulf of Mexico After the Deepwater Horizon Oil Spill: Interim Report. Washington, DC: National Academies Press, 2011. Web address: http://www.nap.edu/catalog.php?record_id=13141
- Mulla, D.J.; TAFF, STEVEN J.; Host, G.; Galzki, J.; Brown, T.; Lewandowski, A.; Nelson, J.: **Statewide ranking of ecological value of CRP and other critical lands**. Duluth, MN St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota, Natural Resources Research Institute; Minnesota Board of Water and Soil Resources, 2011.
- 144. NEFSTEAD, WARD E., editor. Minnesota Chapter of the American Society of Farm Managers and Rural Appraisers, Inc., proceedings, Mankato, MN, January 26-28, 2011. Minnesota Chapter of the American Society of Farm Managers and Rural Appraisers, 2011.
- 145. NEFSTEAD, WARD E. "Economic and price outlook 2011 (PowerPoint)". IN: Minnesota Chapter of the American Society of Farm Managers and Rural Appraisers, Inc., proceedings, Mankato, MN, January 26-28, 2011, edited by Ward Nefstead. Minnesota Chapter of the American Society of Farm Managers and Rural Appraisers, 2011.
- 146. NORDQUIST, DALE; Moynihan, Meg. **2010 organic farm performance in Minnesota**. St. Paul, MN: Minnesota Department of Agriculture, 2011.
- 147. PARDEY, PHILIP G.; Alston, Julian M. "For want of a nail: the case for increased agricultural R&D spending." IN: **American Boondoggle: Fixing the 2012 Farm Bill**. Washington, DC: American Enterprise Institute for Public Policy Research (AEI), 2010. Web address: http://www.aei.org/files/2011/11/04/-forwant-of-a-nail-the-case-for-increased-agricultural-rd-spending_152830448674.pdf
- Smith, Louis N.; Holtman, Charles B. **Minnesota drainage law analysis and evaluation; final report**.

 Minnesota Environment and Natural Resources Trust Fund, 2011. (Technical assistance from STEVEN J. TAFF).
- Tout, Kathryn; Forry, Nicole; Blasberg, Amy; Isner, Tabitha; CARLIN, CAROLINE; DAVIS, ELIZABETH.

 Minnesota child care choices: study and sample description. Minneapolis, MN: Child Trends; University of Minnesota; Amherst H. Wilder Foundation, 2011. Web address: http://mdmnresearchpartnership.com/wp-content/uploads/2011/09/ChildTrendsBrief_StudySample_Final.pdf

E. MISCELLANEOUS MONOGRAPHS

- 150. Warner, Ethan; McFarlane, Dane; TAFF, STEVEN J. "Minnesota low carbon fuels standard study: policy interactions modeling." IN: **Minnesota low carbon fuels standard study: final report**, prepared for Minnesota Department of Commerce, Contract No. 24112, June 2011, 2011. Web address: http://www.cts.umn.edu/Publications/ResearchReports/reportdetail.html?id=2030
- 151. YUE, CHENGYAN; Rihn, Alicia; Hall, Charles; Behe, Bridget. **Public benefits longevity guarantees:**Consumer preferences for guarantees. Floral Marketing Research Fund, 2011. (Special research report #705)
- 152. YUE, CHENGYAN; Rihn, Alicia; Hall, Charles; Behe, Bridget. Public benefits longevity guarantees:

 Consumer willingness to pay for guarantees and perceptions about satisfaction and/or longevity guarantees from different outlets. Floral Marketing Research Fund, 2011. (Special research report #704)
- 153. YUE, CHENGYAN; Rihn, Alicia; Hall, Charles; Behe, Bridget. Public benefits longevity guarantees:

 Consumer preferences for guarantees for gifts and different occasions. Floral Marketing Research Fund, 2011. (Special research report #706)
- 154. YUE, CHENGYAN; Rihn, Alicia; Hall, Charles; Behe, Bridget. **Public benefits: Consumer preferences for longevity labels on cut flowers.** Floral Marketing Research Fund, 2011. (Special research report #707)
- 155. YUE, CHENGYAN; Rihn, Alicia; Hall, Charles; Behe, Bridget. **Public benefits longevity guarantees:**Consumer preferences for redeeming guarantees. Floral Marketing Research Fund, 2011. (Special research report #708)

A. CENTER FOR FARM FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT

http://www.cffm.umn.edu

Contact the Center for Farm Financial Management (CFFM) at:

Center for Farm Financial Management University of Minnesota 1994 Buford Avenue – 130 Ruttan Hall St. Paul, MN 55108 U.S.A.

PHONE: (612) 625-1964; TOLL FREE: (800) 234-1111;

FAX: (612) 625-3105 EMAIL: cffm@umn.edu

- 156. CRAVEN, ROBERT H.; NORDQUIST, DALE W.; KLAIR, KEVIN; LOPPNOW, RANN R.; RICHARDSON, D. WYNN; RHODE, RUSS; NORDQUIST, DAVID. **FINPACK, Release 5.3.3** <computer software>. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota, Center for Farm Financial Management, 2011.
- 157. Haight, Glen; KLAIR, KEVIN. **AgPlan: Agriculture, fisheries and small business planning: fishing business plan workbook**. St. Paul, MN: Trade Adjustment Assistance for Farmers; University of Minnesota, Center for Farm Financial Management, 2011.
- 158. Haight, Glen; KLAIR, KEVIN. **Ke hoach kinh doanh ca workbook tieng Viet AgPlan: Agriculture, fisheries and small business planning: Fishing business plan workbook**. St. Paul, MN: Trade Adjustment Assistance for Farmers; University of Minnesota, Center for Farm Financial Management, 2011.
- 159. KLAIR, KEVIN; NORDQUIST, DALE. **AgPlan: Agriculture, fisheries and small business planning: small business plan workbook**. St. Paul, MN: Trade Adjustment Assistance for Farmers; University of Minnesota, Center for Farm Financial Management, 2011.
- 160. KLAIR, KEVIN; NORDQUIST, DALE; CRAVEN, ROBERT. **AgPlan: Agriculture, fisheries and small business planning: agriculture business plan workbook**. St. Paul, MN: Trade Adjustment Assistance for Farmers; University of Minnesota, Center for Farm Financial Management, 2011.
- 161. **Minnesota price and cost summary**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota, Center for Farm Financial Management, 2011. Web address: http://www.cffm.umn.edu/Publications/pubs/FarmMgtTopics/longrang.pdf
- Mold, Doris; Centrallo, Carol; KLAIR, KEVIN. **AgPlan: Agriculture, fisheries and small business planning: personal plan workbook**. St. Paul, MN: Trade Adjustment Assistance for Farmers; University of Minnesota, Center for Farm Financial Management, 2011.
- 163. Mold, Doris; Centrallo, Carol; KLAIR, KEVIN. **Ke hoach ca nhan workbook tieng Viet AgPlan: Agriculture, fisheries and small business planning: Personal plan workbook**. St. Paul, MN: Trade Adjustment Assistance for Farmers; University of Minnesota, Center for Farm Financial Management, 2011.

A. CENTER FOR FARM FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT

Indexing Number

- 164. NORDQUIST, DALE; KLAIR, KEVIN; Baker, John; CRAVEN, ROBERT; Goeller, Dave; Goetting, Marsha; HACHFELD, GARY; Richards, Steve; Sciabarrasi, Mike; Tranel, Jeff. **AgPlan: Agriculture, fisheries and small business planning: transition plan workbook**. St. Paul, MN: Trade Adjustment Assistance for Farmers; University of Minnesota, Center for Farm Financial Management, 2011.
- 165. USSET, EDWARD C.; CRAVEN, ROBERT H.; RICHARDSON, D. WYNN. **Tool time for pre-harvest marketers**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension; Minnesota Soybean Research and Promotion Council; University of Minnesota, Center for Farm Financial Management, 2011.

V. EXTENSION PUBLICATIONS

B. MISCELLANEOUS EXTENSION PUBLICATIONS

Extension publications may be downloaded from the web or requested from the author (listed in capital letters) at the following address:

Department of Applied Economics University of Minnesota 1994 Buford Avenue – 231 Ruttan Hall St. Paul, MN 55108-6040 U.S.A. PHONE: (612) 625-1222; FAX: (612) 625-6245

- 166. AHMED, ADEEL. Field testing volunteer geographic information collection--the viability of community mapping. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension, 2011. Web address: http://www.extension.umn.edu/community/viability_community_mapping.pdf
- 167. CODY, CLAUDIA. **Norwood Young America market area profile, January 2011**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension, 2011.
- 168. HACHFELD, GARY A. Why can't agriculture be like it was in the 1970's? Comparing a 1970's farm with current farm returns/cost of living. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension, 2010. Web address: http://www.cffm.umn.edu/Publications/pubs/FarmMgtTopics/farmcompare1970.pdf
- 169. HACHFELD, GARY A. What does it take to earn a living on the farm? St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension, 2011. (Ag business management) Web address: http://www.cffm.umn.edu/Publications/pubs/FarmMgtTopics/earnlvgfarm.pdf
- 170. HACHFELD, GARY A.; BAU, DAVID B.; HOLCOMB, C. ROBERT. **Estate planning series**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension, 2011. Web address: http://www.cffm.umn.edu/Publications/pubs/FarmMgtTopics/EstatePlanningSeries.pdf

B. MISCELLANEOUS EXTENSION PUBLICATIONS

- 171. HACHFELD, GARY A.; BAU, DAVID B.; HOLCOMB, C. ROBERT. **Financial management series**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension, 2011. Web address: http://www.cffm.umn.edu/Publications/pubs/FarmMgtTopics/FinancialManagementSeries.pdf
- 172. HACHFELD, GARY A.; BAU, DAVID B.; HOLCOMB, C. ROBERT. **Transferring the farm series**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension, 2011. Web address: http://www.cffm.umn.edu/Publications/pubs/FarmMgtTopics/TransferringTheFarmSeries.pdf
- 173. Deleted. Duplicate of 170
- 174. Deleted. Duplicate of 172
- 175. HACHFELD, GARY; LAZARUS, WILLIAM F.; NORDQUIST, DALE; LOPPNOW, RANN. **Cropland rental rates for Minnesota counties**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension, 2011. Web address: http://www.cffm.umn.edu/Publications/pubs/FarmMgtTopics/RentalRates.pdf
- 176. HOLCOMB, C. ROBERT; HACHFELD, GARY A. **Ag income tax update for farm families**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension, 2011. (Ag business management) Web address: http://www.cffm.umn.edu/Publications/pubs/FarmMgtTopics/AgTaxUpdate.pdf
- 177. Deleted. Duplicate of 171
 - a. Martinson, K.; Wilson, J.; Cleary, K.; LAZARUS, WILLIAM; Thomas, W.; Hathaway, M. Selecting a round-bale feeder for use during horse feeding. (Fact Sheet). St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension, 2011. Web address: http://www1.extension.umn.edu/agriculture/horse/nutrition/selecting-a-round-bale-feeder/
 - b. OLSON, KENT; Coulter, Jeff. Switch from corn to soybeans? Not so fast! St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension, 2011. Web address: http://blog.lib.umn.edu/efans/cropnews/2011/05/switch-from-corn-to-soybeans-n.html
- 178. PESCH, RYAN. How can I assess demand for a proposed business in my community? (Fact Sheet). St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension, 2011. Web address: http://www.extension.umn.edu/retail/components/assess-demand-business.html
- 179. PESCH, RYAN. How can I better tell my business story online? (Fact Sheet). St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension, 2011. Web address: http://www.extension.umn.edu/retail/components/00010.html
- 180. PESCH, RYAN. **Putting your business online.** (Fact Sheet). St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension, 2011. Web address: http://www.extension.umn.edu/retail/components/business-online.html

B. MISCELLANEOUS EXTENSION PUBLICATIONS

Indexing Number

- 181. PESCH, RYAN. Where do your community's customers come from? (Fact Sheet). St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension, 2011. Web address: http://www.extension.umn.edu/retail/components/community-customers.html
- 182. SCHWARTAU, BRUCE. **Owatonna market area profile, January 2011**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension, 2011.
- 183. TUCK, BRIGID; DARGER, MICHAEL, Vitcenda, Mary, editor. Forest Lake business retention and expansion strategies program: summary report. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension, Business Retention and Expansion Strategies Program, 2011.
- 184. TUCK, BRIGID; LINSCHEID, NEIL; DARGER, MICHAEL; Dontje, Melinda; Fox, Mary Jo. Lyon County business retention and expansion research report. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension, Business Retention and Expansion Strategies Program, 2011.
- 185. TUCK, BRIGID; Vilsack, Rachel; BENNETT, JOHN; DARGER, MICHAEL; Dontje, Melinda. Forest Lake business retention and expansion research report. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension, Business Retention and Expansion Strategies Program, 2011.

VI. POPULAR PRESS ARTICLES

The best source of the following articles is usually your local university or public library. Contact the author (listed in capital letters) for more information.

[Author]
University of Minnesota
Department of Applied Economics
1994 Buford Avenue – 231 Ruttan Hall
St. Paul, MN 55108-6040 U.S.A.
PHONE: (612) 625-1222; FAX: (612) 625-6245

- 186. Behe, Bridget K.; Campbell, Benjamin; Dennis, Jennifer; Hall, Charlie; Lopez, Roberto G.; YUE, CHANGYAN. "On sustainability: no two consumers are alike." IN: **Greenhouse Grower**, February 18, 2011. Web address: http://www.greenhousegrower.com/article/21013/on-sustainability-no-two-consumers-are-alike
- 187. Campbell, Benjamin; Behe, Bridget K.; Hall, Charlie; Dennis, Jennifer; Lopez, Roberto G.; YUE, CHANGYAN. "The value of biodegradable containers." IN: **Greenhouse Grower**, March 31, 2011. Web address: http://www.greenhousegrower.com/article/12120/the-value-of-biodegradable-containers
- Davies, Phil; GRUNEWALD, ROB. "Hardly child's play: times have been even tougher than usual for district child-care providers." IN: **Fedgazette**, v.25, no.3, July 2011, pp.9-13. Web address: http://www.minneapolisfed.org/pubs/fedgaz/11-07/child_care.pdf

VI. POPULAR PRESS ARTICLES

- 189. GRUNEWALD, ROB; CHUNG, WONHO. "Another look at measuring high school graduation rates." IN: Fedgazette, v.23, no.1, January 2011, p.12-13. Web address: http://www.minneapolisfed.org/pubs/fedgaz/11-01/graduation.pdf
- 190. GRUNEWALD, ROB; Holte, Brian. "Manufactured exports bounce back in 2010." IN: **Fedgazette**, v.25, no.3, July 2011, pp. 14-15. Web address: http://www.minneapolisfed.org/pubs/fedgaz/11-07/manufactured exports.pdf
- 191. GRUNEWALD, ROB; MADDEN, TOBIAS. "Mild Ninth District recovery expected to warm up." IN: Fedgazette, v.23, no.1, January 2011, p.16-17, 19. Web address: http://www.minneapolisfed.org/pubs/fedgaz/11-01/outlook.pdf
- 192. GRUNEWALD, ROB; Mahon, Joe. "Moderate economic recovery expected to continue." IN: **Fedgazette**, v.25, no.3, July 2011, pp. 16-17. Web address: http://www.minneapolisfed.org/pubs/fedgaz/11-07/forecast.pdf
- 193. HACHFELD, GARY. "Manage risk with proper crop insurance plan." IN: **AgWeek**, v.26, no.35, April 4, 2011, p.24.
- 194. Hall, Charlie; Behe, Bridget K.; Campbell, Benjamin; Dennis, Jennifer; YUE, CHANGYAN. "How appealing are biodegradable containers?." IN: **Greenhouse Grower**, April 29, 2011. Web address: http://www.greenhousegrower.com/article/11235/how-appealing-are-biodegradable-containers
- 195. KING, ROBERT P. "The AAEA awards program recognizes excellence." IN: **The Exchange**, v.33, no.6, November/December 2011, p.1, 3.
- 196. KING, ROBERT P. "Young professionals: the future of our association." IN: **The Exchange**, v.33, no.5, September/October 2011, p.1.
- 197. LEVINS, RICHARD A. ""Free trade": it's not free, it's not trade." IN: **The Labor News**, v.66, no.8, April 22, 2011.
- 198. LIM, SUNG SOO. "A recession postmortem: why some places fared better than others." IN: **Fedgazette**, v.25, no.3, July 2011, pp. 18-19. Web address: http://www.minneapolisfed.org/pubs/fedgaz/11-07/recession.pdf
- 199. Lopez, Roberto G.; Dennis, Jennifer; Behe, Bridget K.; YUE, CHANGYAN; Campbell, Benjamin. "What are growers doing about sustainability?." IN: **Greenhouse Grower**, January 19, 2011. Web address: http://www.greenhousegrower.com/article/18606/what-are-growers-doing-about-sustainability
- 200. MADDEN, TOBIAS. "Businesses are optimistic for 2011." IN: **Fedgazette**, v.23, no.1, January 2011, p.18-20. Web address: http://www.minneapolisfed.org/pubs/fedgaz/11-01/outlook.pdf
- 201. NEFSTEAD, WARD E. "Analysis of January 12, 2011, reports." IN: **Agri-View**, U.S. Department of Agriculture, National Agricultural Statistics Service, AV-02-11, January 21, 2011, p.4. Web address: http://www.nass.usda.gov/Statistics_by_State/Minnesota/Publications/Agri-View/2011/agvw0211.pdf

VI. POPULAR PRESS ARTICLES

- 202. NORDQUIST, DALE. "Report: net worth of farms grows." IN: AgWeek, v.27, no.4, August 29, 2011, p.14.
- 203. SENAUER, BEN. "Fueling the future, the Japanese nuclear power catastrophe, and black swan events." IN: **The Analyst**, April 2011, pp.34-36. Web address: http://www.andrewleunginternationalconsultants.com/files/analyst---japans-crisis---cascading-effect--.pdf
- 204. USSET, ED. "New year and a fresh start." IN: **The Corn and Soybean Digest**, January 2011. Web address: http://cornandsoybeandigest.com/marketing/new-year-and-fresh-start
- 205. USSET, ED. "Old- and new-crop challenges." IN: **The Corn and Soybean Digest**, April 2011. Web address: http://cornandsoybeandigest.com/marketing/old-and-new-crop-challenges
- 206. USSET, ED. "One big bull." IN: **The Corn and Soybean Digest**, February 15, 2011. Web address: http://cornandsoybeandigest.com/marketing/one-big-bull
- 207. USSET, ED. "Prepare to price 2012 corn." IN: Agweek, v.26, no.48, July 4, 2011, p.23.
- 208. USSET, ED. "Try this perspective." IN: **The Corn and Soybean Digest**, March 1, 2011. Web address: http://cornandsoybeandigest.com/marketing/try-perspective
- 209. USSET, ED. "What are you waiting for?" IN: **The Corn and Soybean Digest**, February 2011. Web address: http://cornandsoybeandigest.com/marketing/what-are-you-waiting
- YUE, CHANGYAN; Dennis, Jennifer; Behe, Bridget K.; Hall, Charlie; Campbell, Benjamin; Lopez, Roberto G.. "Consumer interest in "green" plants." IN: **Greenhouse Grower**, April 25, 2011. Web address: http://www.greenhousegrower.com/article/4635/consumer-interest-in-green-plants

VII. OP-ED ARTICLES

These Op-Ed articles represent the personal opinions of the author(s) and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of the University of Minnesota. The best source of the following articles is usually your local university or public library. Contact the author (listed in capital letters) for further information.

[Author]
University of Minnesota
Department of Applied Economics
1994 Buford Avenue – 231 Ruttan Hall
St. Paul, MN 55108-6040 U.S.A.
PHONE: (612) 625-1222; FAX: (612) 625-6245

- 211. COGGINS, JAY. "Obama stands down on ozone. A betrayal? No." IN: **Star Tribune**, September 21, 2011, p.A11. Web address: http://www.startribune.com/opinion/commentaries/130159943.html
- 212. COGGINS, JAY. "Rich are getting richer? Exactly right." IN: **Star Tribune**, March 29, 2011, p.A7. Web address: http://www.startribune.com/opinion/commentaries/118806644.html
- 213. HURLEY, TERRANCE M. "Superweeds vs. supercrops." IN: **Scientific American**, v.305,no.3, pp.8, 2011. doi:10.1038/scientificamerican0911-8
- 214. RUNGE, C. FORD. "Cigarettes, liquor, even soda: problems that can be shutdown solutions." IN: **Star Tribune**, July 14, 2011, p.A13. Web address: http://www.startribune.com/opinion/commentaries/125527148.html
- 215. RUNGE, C. FORD. "Consider the cost-effectiveness of caring for people with disabilities." IN: **St. Paul Pioneer Press**, March 23, 2011, p.9B.
- 216. RUNGE, C. FORD. "From an expert in the field...." IN: **The Costco Connection**, v.26, no.7, July 2011, p.17. Web address: http://www.costcoconnection.com/connection/201107/u1=issues#pg20
- 217. RUNGE, C. FORD. "State-government shutdown: closed for business?" IN: **St. Paul Pioneer Press**, July 13, 2011, p.11B.
- 218. RUNGE, C. FORD. "Taxes are a Pandora's box." IN: **Star Tribune**, July 31, 2011. Web address: http://www.startribune.com/opinion/126430623.html?refer=y

VIII. SPEECHES AND UNPUBLISHED PAPERS

The author (listed in capital letters) is the best source of information on the availability of these papers. Contact the author at:

[Author]
University of Minnesota
Department of Applied Economics
1994 Buford Avenue – 231 Ruttan Hall
St. Paul, MN 55108-6040 U.S.A.
PHONE: (612) 625-1222; FAX: (612) 625-6245

- 219. BEATTY, TIMOTHY K.M.; TUTTLE, CHARLOTTE. "Food secure in 30 minutes or less: the relationship between time use and food security." Selected paper presented at Agricultural and Applied Economics Association Annual Meeting, Pittsburgh, PA, July 24-26, 2011. Web address: http://purl.umn.edu/103804
- 220. BOZIC, MARIN. "Dairy exports and your milk check." Presented at Midwest Dairy Expo, November 30, 2011, St. Cloud, Minnesota.
- 221. BOZIC, MARIN. "Don't bet the farm: surviving and thriving in volatile markets." Presented at Midwest Dairy Expo, November 29, 2011, St. Cloud, Minnesota.
- BOZIC, MARIN. "Introduction to managing price risk in the dairy." Presented at NCCIA Annual Meeting, October 12, 2011, Rochester, Minnesota.
- 223. BOZIC, MARIN. "Managing dairy price risk in the new institutional and economic environment." Presented at NCCIA Annual Conference, October 12, 2011, Rochester, Minnesota.
- 224. BOZIC, MARIN; Fortenbery, T. Randall. "Pricing options on commodity futures: the role of weather and storage." Selected paper presented at Agricultural and Applied Economics Association Annual Meeting, Pittsburgh, PA, July 24-26, 2011. Web address:http://purl.umn.edu/103638
- 225. CHUNG, WONHO; GRUNEWALD, ROB. "Measuring the high school graduation rate in the ninth Federal Reserve District." Human Capital Research Collaborative: University of Minnesota and the Federal Reserve Bank of Minneapolis. Web address: http://humancapitalrc.org/dp_catalog/DP113.pdf >
- 226. CRAVEN, ROBERT. "Credit analysis from cash to accrual." PowerPoint presented at Agricultural Credit School, June 2011, Ames, IA.
- 227. CRAVEN, ROBERT. "Crop insurance: How much is enough?" PowerPoint presented at Bank Midwest, Global Agriculture Hits Home Seminar, November 2011, Fairmont and Windom, MN.
- 228. CRAVEN, ROBERT. "Crop production costs and farm income trends." PowerPoint presented at Minnesota Crop Insurance Conference, September 2011, Mankato, MN.
- 229. CRAVEN, ROBERT. "How does your farm measure up?" PowerPoint presented at AgConnect Expo, January 10, 2011, Atlanta, GA.
- 230. CRAVEN, ROBERT. "The examiners are happy, are you?" PowerPoint presented at ABA National Agricultural Bankers Conference, November 2011, Indianapolis, IN.

VIII. SPEECHES AND UNPUBLISHED PAPERS

- 231. CRAVEN, ROBERT. "Working capital...what is it good for?" PowerPoint presented at ABA National Agricultural Bankers Conference, November 2011, Indianapolis, IN.
- 232. DELBRIDGE, TIMOTHY A.; Fernholz, Carmen; LAZARUS, WILLIAM F.; KING, ROBERT P. "A whole-farm profitability analysis of organic and conventional cropping systems." Selected paper presented at Agricultural and Applied Economics Association Annual Meeting, Pittsburgh, PA, July 24-26, 2011. Web address: http://purl.umn.edu/103790
- 233. FRUIN, JERRY. "Biomass for fuel: transportation and logistics, concerns and considerations." PowerPoint presented at 52nd Annual Meeting of the Transportation Research Forum, March 10-12, 2011.
- FRUIN, JERRY. "Transportation of energy in North America in solid, liquid, or gaseous forms." PowerPoint presented at 22nd Center for Transportation Studies Annual Research Conference, May 24-25, 2011.
- 235. GLEWWE, PAUL; HUANG, QIUQIONG; Park, Albert. "Cognitive skills, non-cognitive skills, and the employment and wages of young adults in rural China." Selected paper presented at Agricultural and Applied Economics Association Annual Meeting, Pittsburgh, PA, July 24-26, 2011. Web address: http://purl.umn.edu/103407
- 236. HOMANS, FRANCES. "Designing optimal detection strategies for surveillance and control of invasive forest pests." Invited presentation at Pacific Northwest Economic Region (PNWER) Conference, Portland, OR, July 2011.
- 237. HURLEY, TERRANCE M.; YUE, CHENGYAN; Anderson, Neil O." Polarized preferences in homegrown value auctions." Selected paper presented at Agricultural and Applied Economics Association Annual Meeting, Pittsburgh, PA, July 24-26, 2011. Web address: http://purl.umn.edu/103596
- 238. Jacobson, Larry D.; Schmidt, D.R.; LAZARUS, WILLIAM F.; Koehler, R. "Reducing the environmental footprint of pig finishing barns." Selected paper presented at the American Society of Agricultural and Biological Engineers International Meeting, Louisville, KY, August 7-10, 2011. Web address: http://purl.umn.edu/122609
- 239. Jordan, Jeffrey L.; MYKEREZI, ELTON; Kostandini, Genti; Mills, Bradford F. "The determinants of rural urban migration: evidence from NLSY data." Selected paper presented at Agricultural and Applied Economics Association Annual Meeting, Pittsburgh, PA, July 24-26, 2011. Web address: http://purl.umn.edu/103938
- 240. Kyophilavong, Phouphet; TAKAMATSU, SHINYA. "Impact of climate change on poverty in Laos." Selected poster presented at Agricultural and Applied Economics Association Annual Meeting, Pittsburgh, PA, July 24-26, 2011. Web address: http://purl.umn.edu/103999
- 241. LIN, BIING-HWAN; SMITH, TRAVIS A.; LEE, JONQ-YING. "Effects of taxing sugar-sweetened beverage and subsidizing milk: beverage consumption, nutrition, and obesity among US children." Selected poster paper presented at 1st Joint EAAE/AAEA Seminar, The Economics of Food, Food Choice and Health, Freising, Germany, September 15-17, 2010. Web address: http://purl.umn.edu/116448

VIII. SPEECHES AND UNPUBLISHED PAPERS

- 242. MCCULLOUGH, GERARD; HEERMAN, KARI. "Recent developments in the analysis of transportation costs and productivity." Paper presented at American Economic Association Meeting, January 6-9, 2011, Denver, CO.
- 243. NEFSTEAD, WARD E. "Using data envelopment analysis to analyze instructional costs: a CFANS example." Selected poster presented at University of Minnesota Quality Fair, Minneapolis, MN, February 3, 2011.
- 244. NEFSTEAD, WARD E. "Comparison of survey results from land value and rental surveys: differences and synthesis." Selected poster presented at Agricultural and Applied Economics Association Annual Meeting, Pittsburgh, PA, July 24-26, 2011. Web address: http://purl.umn.edu/103208
- 245. NEFSTEAD, WARD E. "Positioning a value added entrepreneurship course in a new college curriculum: a CFANS example." Selected paper presented at Agricultural and Applied Economics Association Annual Meeting, Pittsburgh, PA, July 24-26, 2011. Web address: http://purl.umn.edu/103209
 - a. OLSON, KENT; GAUTO, VICTOR; HOLCOMB, ROB; HACHFELD, GARY; KURTZ, JIM; BAU, DAVID. "Characteristics of high profit farms." Selected poster presented at the International Farm Management Congress, March 2011, Methven, New Zealand.
- 246. PARDEY, PHILIP. "Agricultural R&D, productivity and global food security (PowerPoint)." Paper presented at New Zealand Agricultural and Resource Economics Society Conference, August 25-26, 2011, Nelson, New Zealand, 2011. Web address: http://purl.umn.edu/114719
- 247. ROE, TERRY. "General equilibrium perspective on carbon pricing." PowerPoint Track Session paper presented at Agricultural and Applied Economics Association Annual Meeting, Pittsburgh, PA, July 24-26, 2011.
- 248. ROE, TERRY. "Macroeconomic imbalances in the world economy: implications to US agricultural trade and competitiveness." PowerPoint presented at the conference 2012 Farm Bill: Issues and Challenges, Fargo, ND, November 7-8, 2011.
- 249. SHIRATORI, SAKIKO; KINSEY, JEAN. "Media impact of nutrition information on food choice." Selected paper presented at Agricultural and Applied Economics Association Annual Meeting, Pittsburgh, PA, July 24-26, 2011. Web address: http://purl.umn.edu/103850
- 250. SMITH, DAVID J.; Schulman, Candi; CURRENT, DEAN; EASTER, K. WILLIAM. "Willingness of agricultural landowners to supply perennial energy crops." Selected poster presented at Agricultural and Applied Economics Association Annual Meeting, Pittsburgh, PA, July 24-26, 2011. Web address: http://purl.umn.edu/103930
 - a. SMITH, DAVID J.; CURRENT, DEAN; TAFF, STEVEN J. "Economic, Transportation, and Environmental Benefits of Living Snow Fences." Selected poster presented at Agricultural and Applied Economics Association Annual Meeting, Pittsburgh, PA, July 24-26, 2011. Web address: http://purl.umn.edu/103955
- 251. USSET, ED. "Wheat." Track session PowerPoint presented at Agricultural and Applied Economics Association Annual Meeting, Pittsburgh, PA, July 24-26, 2011.

IX. COMPUTER SOFTWARE

The author (listed in capital letters) is the best source of information on the availability of these products. Contact the author at:

[Author]
University of Minnesota
Department of Applied Economics
1994 Buford Avenue – 130 Ruttan Hall
St. Paul, MN 55108-6040 U.S.A.
PHONE: (612) 625-1964; FAX: (612) 625-3105

- 252. CRAVEN, ROBERT H.; NORDQUIST, DALE W.; KLAIR, KEVIN; LOPPNOW, RANN R.; RICHARDSON, D. WYNN; RHODE, RUSS; NORDQUIST, DAVID. **FINPACK, Release 5.3.3** <computer software>. University of Minnesota, Center for Farm Financial Management. Web address: http://www.cffm.umn.edu/FINPACK/
- 253. NORDQUIST, DALE W.; LOPPNOW, RANN R.; RICHARDSON, D.WYNN; CRAVEN, ROBERT H.; NORDQUIST, DAVID. **RankEm** <computer software>. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Center for Farm Financial Management. Web address: http://www.cffm.umn.edu/products/RankEm.aspx

X. WEB PAGES

The following web pages and web sites are available in addition to:

- Department of Applied Economics (APEC) http://www.apec.umn.edu/ and the web sites of affiliated Centers
- Center for Farm Financial Management (CFFM) http://www.cffm.umn.edu/
- Center for International Food and Agricultural Policy (CIFAP) http://www.cifap.umn.edu/
- The Food Industry Center (TFIC) http://foodindustrycenter.umn.edu/
- International Science and Technology Practice and Policy (InSTePP) http://www.instepp.umn.edu/
- Minnesota Council on Economic Education (MCEE) http://www.mcee.umn.edu/

- 254. **Ag Business Management: Informing Farm Families and Ag Businesses about Management Issues**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension. Web address: http://www.extension.umn.edu/AgBusinessManagement/html Contact: KENT OLSON
- 255. **Ag Risk Education Library: Digital Center for Risk Management Education**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota, Center for Farm Financial Management. Web address: http://www.agrisk.umn.edu Contacts: ROBERT CRAVEN; KEVIN KLAIR; CHRIS MIKESELL; DALE NORDQUIST; JEFF REISDORFER
- 256. **AgEcon Search: Research in Agricultural and Applied Economics**. Minneapolis, MN; St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Libraries; University of Minnesota, Department of Applied Economics. Web address: http://ageconsearch.umn.edu Contacts: Julia Kelly, LOUISE LETNES
- 257. **AgPlan: The Agriculture, Fisheries and Small Business Planning Website**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota, Center for Farm Financial Management. Web address: http://www.agplan.umn.edu/Contacts: KEVIN KLAIR, DALE NORDQUIST, ROBERT CRAVEN, JEFF REISDORFER
- 258. **AgTransitions**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota, Center for Farm Financial Management. Web address: http://www.agtransitions.umn.edu/ Contacts: DALE NORDQUIST, ROBERT CRAVEN, KEVIN KLAIR, JEFF REISDORFER
- 259. Anaerobic Digester Economics Spreadsheet (digester_econ.xlsm). St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota, Department of Applied Economics. Web address: http://faculty.apec.umn.edu/wlazarus/tools.html Contact: WILLIAM F. LAZARUS
- 260. Average Crop Revenue Election (ACRE) Worksheet, v.1.3 (acre_vs_ccp_minnesota_v1.2.xls). St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension. Web address: http://swroc.cfans.umn.edu/prod/groups/cfans/@pub/@cfans/@swroc/documents/asset/cfans_asset_2 37201.xls Contact: KENT OLSON
- 261. **Back to School with Ed Usset**. *Corn and Soybean Digest*. Web address: http://cornandsoybeandigest.com/ed-usset/ Contact: ED USSET
- 262. **Best Practices for Companies in the Food Supply Chain: A Diagnostic Tool to Benchmark Practices for Food Defense**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota, The Food Industry Center; National Center for Food Protection and Defense. Web address: https://webapps.cfans.umn.edu/TFIC/Main/main.html
 Contact: JEAN KINSEY
- 263. **Budgeting Methods for Comparing a Biomass Energy Crop to an Existing Crop**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension Service. Web address: http://www.extension.org/pages/Budgeting_Methods_for_Comparing_a_Biomass_Energy_Crop_to_an_E xisting_Crop Contacts: , Cole Gustafson, WILLIAM LAZARUS

X. WEB PAGES

- 264. **Business Retention and Expansion Strategies**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension. Web address: http://www.extension.umn.edu/BusinessRetention/ Contacts: MICHAEL DARGER, ELIZABETH TEMPLIN
- 265. **Crop Estimated Costs and Returns, Minnesota, Projected 2011 (cropbud.xls)**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension. Web address: http://www.apec.umn.edu/faculty/wlazarus/tools.html Contact: WILLIAM F. LAZARUS
- 266. **Economic Impact Analysis**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension. Web address: http://www.extension.umn.edu/EconomicImpact/ Contact: BRIGID TUCK
- 267. **Economics of Anaerobic Digesters for Processing Animal Manure**. University of Minnesota Extension. Web address: http://www.extension.org/pages/Economics_of_Anaerobic_Digesters_for_Processing_Animal_Manure Contact: WILLIAM F. LAZARUS
- 268. **Ed's World: Grain Marketing...The World According to Ed Usset**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota, Center for Farm Financial Management. Web address: http://edsworld.wordpress.com/ Contact: ED USSET
- 269. **Farm Machinery Economic Cost Estimation Spreadsheet (machdata.xls)**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension Service. Web address: http://www.apec.umn.edu/faculty/wlazarus/tools.html Contact: WILLIAM F. LAZARUS
- 270. **FINBIN Farm Financial Database**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota, Center for Farm Financial Management. Web address: http://www.finbin.umn.edu/ Contacts: DALE NORDQUIST; RANN LOPPNOW; ROBERT CRAVEN
- 271. **Food Thought Blog**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota, The Food Industry Center. Web address: http://foodindustrycenter.umn.edu/Publications/Newsletter/index.htm

 Contact: LISA JORE
- 272. HarvestChoice: Better Choices, Better Lives. St. Paul, MN Washington, DC: University of Minnesota, Department of Applied Economics; International Food Policy Research Institute. Web address: http://harvestchoice.org
- 273. **Haycutdate.xls**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension Service. Web address: http://faculty.apec.umn.edu/wlazarus/tools.html Contacts: WILLIAM F. LAZARUS, Dan Undersander
- 274. Interpreting Financial Statements and Measures. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota, Center for Farm Financial Management. Web address: http://ifsam.cffm.umn.edu/ Contacts: DALE NORDQUIST, ROBERT CRAVEN
- 275. **Methane Digester Economic Analysis Spreadsheet**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota, Department of Applied Economics. Web address: http://faculty.apec.umn.edu/wlazarus/interests-renewables.html Contact: WILLIAM F. LAZARUS

X. WEB PAGES

Indexing Number

- 276. **Minnesota Land Economics**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota, Department of Applied Economics. Web address: http://www.landeconomics.umn.edu/ Contacts: STEVEN J. TAFF, CHRIS MIKESELL
- 277. **PigNet Swine Enterprise Budget, Version 2**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension Service. Web address: http://faculty.apec.umn.edu/wlazarus/tools.html Contacts: WILLIAM F. LAZARUS, Bob Koehler
- 278. **Public Finance**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension. Web address: http://www.extension.umn.edu/PublicFinance Contacts: MICHAEL DARGER, JOHN F. BENNETT
- 279. **RepairCost.xls; Farm Machinery Repair and Maintenance Cost Estimator**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension Service. Web address: http://faculty.apec.umn.edu/wlazarus/tools.html Contact: WILLIAM F. LAZARUS
- 280. **Retail Analysis and Development**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension. Web address: http://www.extension.umn.edu/Retail/ Contact: BRUCE SCHWARTAU
- 281. **SwineBarnEconomics.xlsm**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension Service. Web address: http://faculty.apec.umn.edu/wlazarus/tools.html Contact: WILLIAM F. LAZARUS
- 282. **TAA: Trade Adjustment Assistance for Farmers and Fishermen**. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota, Center for Farm Financial Management. Web address: http://www.taaforfarmers.org/ Contacts: ROBERT CRAVEN; KEVIN KLAIR; CHRIS MIKESELL
- 283. What is Manure Worth? MANURWKST.XLS and MANURWKST_DAIRY.XLS. St. Paul, MN: University of Minnesota Extension Service. Web address:
 http://faculty.apec.umn.edu/wlazarus/interests_manureworth.html Contacts: Bob Koehler, WILLIAM F. LAZARUS, WILL MELAND

XI. ABSTRACTS AND BOOK REVIEWS

The best source of the following articles is usually your local university or public library. Contact the author (listed in capital letters) for more information.

[Author]
University of Minnesota
Department of Applied Economics
1994 Buford Avenue – 231 Ruttan Hall
St. Paul, MN 55108-6040 U.S.A.
PHONE: (612) 625-1222; FAX: (612) 625-6245

Indexing Number

284. SENAUER, BEN. "Book review of "Case Studies in Food Policy for Developing Countries, Volume I-III," edited by Per Pinstrup-Andersen and Fuzhi Cheng. Ithaca, NY: Cornell University Press, 2009." IN:

American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.93, no.5, October 2011, pp.1408-1410

XII. THESES

A. PH.D. THESES

Many University of Minnesota dissertations are now deposited online in the University Digital Conservancy, at http://conservancy.umn.edu/handle/45272

If a dissertation is not in this collection, Ph.D. dissertations are available for purchase from:

UMI 789 East Eisenhower Parkway P.O. Box 1346 Ann Arbor MI 48106-1346 U.S.A.

PHONE: 1-734-761-4700 EMAIL: info@proquest.com

URL: http://il.proquest.com/en-US/products/dissertations/

- 285. CHUNG, WONHO. Evaluating Weather Derivatives and Crop Insurance for Farm Production Risk Management in Southern Minnesota. 2011. (Advisor: Pederson, Glenn D.)
- 286. DA'AR, OMAR BUNDID. International Trade in Genetically Modified-Sensitive Industries: A Cross-Country Analysis. 2011. (Advisor: Smith, Pamela)
- 287. HENDRICKS, MATTHEW D. Performance Pay and Teacher Selection: Do Performance Pay Programs Attract Higher-Ability Teachers? 2011. (Advisor: Kleiner, Morris M.)
- 288. HORIE, TETSUYA. **Designing Optimal Strategies for Surveillance and Control of Invasive Forest Pests**. 2011. (Advisor: Homans, Frances)
- 289. KIRDRUANG, PHATTA. Essays in Economics of Public Health Insurance in Developing Countries: Evidence from Thailand and Vietnam. 2011. (Advisors: Glewwe, Paul; Pederson, Glenn)
- 290. PECENKA, CLINTON JOSEPH. **Experiments on Identity, Theft and Mitigation Strategies**. 2011. (Advisors: Glewwe, Paul; Hurley, Terrance)
- 291. SHIRATORI, SAKIKO. **Impact of Nutrition Information on Consumers' Food Purchases**. 2011. (Advisors: Kinsey, Jean; Glewwe, Paul)
- 292. SOLID, CRAIG ANTHONY. The Timing of Arteriovenous Fistula Placement and Medicare Costs during Dialysis Initiation. 2011. (Advisors: Carlin, Caroline; Nyman, John)
- 293. TAKAMATSU, SHINYA. Essays on Poverty, Education and Food Price Increases in Developing Countries. 2011. (Advisor: Glewwe, Paul)
- 294. VIG, JYOTI. Information Technology and the Indian Economy. 2011. (Advisor: Roe, Terry)

XII. THESES

B. MASTER'S THESES

Many University of Minnesota theses are now deposited in the University Digital Conservancy, at http://conservancy.umn.edu/handle/45272. If the thesis is not in this collection, check with a local university library for interlibrary loan of Master's Theses.

Indexing Number

- 295. COYLE, DAVID D. **Minnesota Highways: Revenue Sink or Revenue Source**. 2011. (Advisor: McCullough, Gerard)
- 296. GUO, XIAOFANG. Investigating the Choice of Transaction Channels and National Trade among U.S. Nurseries. 2011. (Advisor: Yue, Chengyan)
- 297. MOORELAND, JAMES JAY II. The Irrational Investor's Risk Profile. 2011. (Advisor: Kalambokidis, Laura)

XII. THESES

C. PLAN B PAPERS

For information on purchasing copies of Plan B Papers contact:

Waite Library
University of Minnesota
Department of Applied Economics
1994 Buford Avenue – 232 Ruttan Hall
St. Paul, MN 55108-6040 U.S.A.
PHONE: (612) 625-1705; FAX: (612) 625-6245

EMAIL: lle@umn.edu

- 298. CHU, YU-SZU. Visual Portfolio Analysis at Community Banks. 2011. (Advisor: Pederson, Glenn)
- 299. DELBRIDGE, TIMOTHY A.; Coulter, J.A.; KING, ROBERT P.; Sheaffer, C.C.; Wyse, D.L. **Economic Performance of Long-Term Organic and Conventional Cropping Systems in Minnesota**. 2011. (Advisor: King, Robert) NOTE: Published in : Agronomy Journal, v.103, no.5, September 2011, pp.1372-1382
- 300. FISCHER, JOSE ANTONIO. **Is Pricing High Occupancy Toll Lanes for Zero Delay Efficient?** 2011. (Advisor: Kalmbokidis, Laura)
- 301. KO, EUNAH. **The Determinants of Child Care Choice: Analysis for Minnesota**. 2011. (Advisor: Davis, Elizabeth)
- 302. LEE, HYUN KOO. The Role of Tribal Colleges and Universities in the Improving Native American Postsecondary Education. 2011. (Advisor: Mykerezi, Elton)

XII. THESES

C. PLAN B PAPERS

- 303. MELAND, WILLIAM J. Measurement of a Cost Function for US Airlines: Restricted and Unrestricted Translog Models with Energy Cost Perturbations. 2011. (Advisor: McCullough, Gerard)
- 304. PAMUKCU, MINE. The Lending Channel of Monetary Policy in Turkey. 2011. (Advisor: Pederson, Glenn)
- 305. SINGH, SHWETA. An Analysis of Asymmetric Health Information on Insurance Choice Decisions. 2011. (Advisor: Hurley, Terry)
- 306. WANG, YU. Predicting Aggregate Food Consumption for a Specific Geographic Area: An Application to Southeast Minnesota. 2011. (Advisors: King, Robert; Mykerezi, Elton)

XIII. AUTHOR INDEX

<u>Author</u> <u>Indexing Number</u>

Adachi, Kenji 72 Ahmed, Adeel 166

Andersen, Matt A. 38-39, 111,124

Apland, Jeffrey 127

Bau, David 170-174, 245a

Beatty, Timothy K.M. 41-42, 128-129, 219

Bennett, John F.185, 278Boland, Michael A.40, 43, 103Bozic, Marin220-224Buhr, Brian L.45-46, 56, 134

Carlin, Caroline 132, 135-136, 140, 149

Chu, Yu-Szu 298

Chung, Wonho 189, 225, 285

Cody, Claudia 167 Coggins, Jay 6, 211-212

Coyle, David D. 295

Craven, Robert H. 156, 164-165, 226-231, 252-253, 255, 257-258, 270, 274, 282

Current, Dean 250

Da'ar, Omar Bundid 286

Darger, Michael 183-185, 265, 278

Davis, Elizabeth E. 88, 126, 132, 135-136, 140, 149

Delbridge, Timothy A. 52, 232, 299

Easter, K. William 1, 6, 8-9, 10, 15, 250

Eidman, Vernon 54

Fargione, J.E. 55 Fischer, Jose Antonio 300

Fruin, Jerry 10, 233-234

Gartner, William C. 11, 47 Gauto, Victor 245a

Glewwe, Paul 51, 62-63, 106, 137, 235

Goodkind, Andrew 112

Grunewald, Rob 188-192, 225

Guo, Xiao Fang 296

Hachfeld, Gary A. 164, 168-176, 193, 245a

Heerman, Kari 122, 242 Hendricks, Matthew D. 287

Holcomb, C. Robert 170-174, 176, 245a Homans, Frances 15, 65-67, 236

<u>Author</u> <u>Indexing Number</u>

Horie, Tetsuya 288
Hovhannisyan, Vardges 67a
Huang, Qiuqiong 53, 235
Humpage, Sarah D. 137

Hurley, Terrance M. 86, 109, 213, 237

Johnson, Justin100Johnson, Nancy50Jore, Lisa271

Kalambokidis, Laura 44, 68, 133

King, Robert P. 52, 104, 120, 141, 195-196, 232, 299

Kinsey, Jean 70, 249, 262

Kirdruang, Phatta 289

Klair, Kevin 156-160, 162-164, 252, 255, 257-258, 282

Ko, Eunah301Konishi, Yoshifumi72Kurtz, James N.113, 245a

Lazarus, William F. 48, 60-61, 76, 82, 112, 175, 177a, 232, 238, 259, 263, 265, 267, 269,

273, 275, 277, 279, 281, 283

 Lee, Hyun Koo
 302

 Lee, Jonq-Ying
 241

 Letnes, Louise
 256

 Levins, Richard A.
 197

 Lim, Sung Soo
 198

 Lin, Biing-Hwan
 241

 Linscheid, Neil
 81, 184

Loppnow, Rann R. 156, 175, 252, 253, 270

Ma, Xudong 70 Madden, Tobias 191, 200 McCullough, Gerard 242 Meland, William J. 283, 303 Mikesell, Chris L. 255, 276, 282 127, 134 Moon, Jin-Young Mooreland, James Jay II 297 Morse, George W. 83

Mykerezi, Elton 73-75, 107, 239

Nefstead, Ward E. 144-145, 201, 243-245

Nitchie, Donald L. 113

Nordquist, Dale W. 113, 146, 156, 159-160, 164, 175, 202, 252-253, 255, 257-258, 270,

274

Nordquist, David 156, 252-253

Okediji, Tade O. 84

Olson, Kent D. 85, 177b, 245a, 254, 260

<u>Author</u> <u>Indexing Number</u>

Pamukcu, Mine 304

Pardey, Philip G. 20, 38-39, 78-79, 87, 111, 124-125, 147, 246, 272

Pecenka, Clinton Joseph 290

Pederson, Glenn D. 69, 89, 114-115, 117 Pesch, Ryan 178-181, 196a

Polasky, Stephen 3, 5, 7, 17-19, 21-22, 35-36, 49, 55, 57-59, 71, 77, 90-92, 138, 142

Ravina, Renato 137

Reisdorfer, Jeff 255, 257-258 Rhode, Russ 156, 252

Richardson, D. Wynn 114-115, 156, 165, 252-253

Ritter, Joseph 97

Roe, Terry L. 98, 122, 247-248

Runge, C. Ford 4, 12-14, 16, 24-33, 99-100, 123, 214-218

Rush, Jeff 70

Ruttan, Vernon W. 12-14, 16, 26-33

Schwartau, Bruce 182, 280

Senauer, Ben 2, 34, 101, 203, 284

Singh, Shweta 305
Shiratori, Sakiko 249, 291
Smale, Andrew 130-131
Smith, David J. 66, 250
Smith, Rodney B.W. 102

Smith, Travis 80, 139, 241

Solid, Craig Anthony 292 Stinson, Thomas F. 105

Taff, Steven J. 6, 37, 116, 130-131, 143, 148, 150, 276

Takamatsu, Shinya 240, 293

Temple, Judy A. 23, 44, 93-95, 133

Templin, Elizabeth 264 Tiffany, D.G. 76

Tuck, Brigid 183-185, 266

Tuttle, Charlotte 219

Usset, Edward C. 165, 204-209, 251, 261, 268

Vig, Jyoti 294

Wang, Yu306West, Kristine Lamm107White, James M.117

Yue, Chengyan 64, 96, 108-110, 151-155, 186-187, 194, 199, 210, 237